

Office of Career and College Readiness

2025-2026 Course Choice Courses

The Louisiana Course Choice Program allows students to customize their education by selecting courses that best align with their academic goals, interests, and career aspirations. These courses are offered by SCA Private Providers and Public Higher Education Providers (Louisiana Public Colleges and Universities. This program provides access to a variety of learning opportunities. By participating, students can explore subjects beyond the traditional school curriculum, gain specialized skills, and earn college credits and credentials while still in high school. This flexibility ensures that each student receives a tailored educational experience that supports their future success. Parents play a vital role in guiding their children through course selection, ensuring they make informed decisions that align with their strengths and ambitions.

Table of Contents

| SCA Private Providers | | 4 |
|--|-------|----|
| Acadian Companies | | 4 |
| Ayers Career College | | 4 |
| Bard Early College | | 4 |
| Cambridge Educational Services | | 5 |
| Career Campus powered by Village Virtual | | 5 |
| ECO Training Center | | 7 |
| Edmentum | | 7 |
| Educational Bedrock | | 8 |
| Educational Solutions | | 8 |
| | an U) | |
| | | |
| Global Geospatial Institute (GGI) | | 11 |
| Global Trucking Academy (GTA) | | 11 |
| | | |
| | | |
| Louisiana Christian University (LCU) | | 12 |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LS | SMSA) | 13 |
| - | | |
| MasteryPrep | | 13 |
| My Virtual Academy | | 13 |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| • | | |
| | | |
| • | | |
| _ | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| • | | |
| • | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| Youth Educational Services (YES) | | 19 |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | LTCC) | |
| | | |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | | 29 |

| Grambling University | 32 |
|--|----|
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | 33 |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | 35 |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | 37 |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | 40 |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | 41 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | 42 |
| McNeese State University | 43 |
| Nicholls State University | 45 |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | 47 |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | 50 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | |
| Nunez Community College | 53 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | 55 |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | 58 |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | 62 |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | 63 |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | 65 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | 66 |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | 70 |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | 73 |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (ULM) | 73 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | 74 |

SCA Private Providers

Acadian Companies

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------|------------------------------------|
| Acadian Companies | Emergency Medical Technician Basic |

Ayers Career College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|----------------------|------------------|
| Ayers Career College | Business Math |
| Ayers Career College | Business English |

Bard Early College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------|---|
| Bard Early College | African American History (The Black Experience) |
| Bard Early College | American Government |
| Bard Early College | Anthropology |
| Bard Early College | Astrobiology |
| Bard Early College | Astronomy |
| Bard Early College | Beginning French II |
| Bard Early College | Beginning Spanish II |
| Bard Early College | Chapbooks & the Small Press |
| Bard Early College | College Algebra |
| Bard Early College | College Composition |
| Bard Early College | Constitutional History in Film |
| Bard Early College | Earth Science |
| Bard Early College | Environmental Science |
| Bard Early College | Essays & Prose |
| Bard Early College | Ethnographic Methods |
| Bard Early College | First Year Seminar II |
| Bard Early College | French I |
| Bard Early College | Global Climate Change & its Sustainability Counterparts |
| Bard Early College | Global Political Theory (US-Latin American Relations) |
| Bard Early College | Introduction to Acting |
| Bard Early College | Introduction to Black Girls Studies |
| Bard Early College | Introduction to Communications |
| Bard Early College | Introduction to Gender Studies |
| Bard Early College | Introduction to Philosophy |
| Bard Early College | Introduction to Research Methods |
| Bard Early College | Latin American Film Studies |
| Bard Early College | Literature & Art in the Bible |
| Bard Early College | Medical Humanities: Wellness and its Critics |

| Bard Early College | Microeconomics |
|--------------------|---|
| Bard Early College | Music Criticism |
| Bard Early College | Performance & Representative Arts (Performing Identities) |
| Bard Early College | Physics |
| Bard Early College | Pre-Calculus |
| Bard Early College | Second Year Seminar II |
| Bard Early College | Social Leadership & Mutual Aid |
| Bard Early College | Social Movements & Protest Art |
| Bard Early College | Sociology |
| Bard Early College | Spanish 1 |
| Bard Early College | Statistics & Probability |
| Bard Early College | The Art of Writing |
| Bard Early College | US History |
| Bard Early College | US History II |
| Bard Early College | Year I Seminar I |
| Bard Early College | Year II Seminar I |
| | |

Cambridge Educational Services

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------------|---|
| Cambridge Educational Services | ACT & WorkKeys Test Prep |
| Cambridge Educational Services | ACT Test Prep |
| Cambridge Educational Services | ACT Test Prep & College Transition Prep |
| Cambridge Educational Services | HiSet Test Prep |

Career Campus powered by Village Virtual

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|---|
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | AP Human Geography |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Biology II: AP Biology |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Business Communications |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Business Computer Applications |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Business Math |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Calculus: AP Calculus AB |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Chemistry |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Computer Technology Literacy |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Creative Coding Through Games and Apps |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Criminal Justice Elective |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Criminal Justice Elective I (Criminology) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Cybersecurity |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Digital Media I (Adobe Photoshop) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Digital Media II (Adobe Illustrator) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Digital Media III (Adobe In-Design) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Digital Photography |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Economics |

| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Economics: AP Macroeconomics |
|--|---|
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Economics: AP Microeconomics |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | English IV: AP English Language & Composition |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | English IV: AP English Literature & Composition |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Entrepreneurship (Business) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Entrepreneurship II |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Entrepreneurship II (including ESB test voucher) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Environmental Science: AP Environmental Science |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Food Services I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Forensic Science |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | French I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | French I Credit Recovery |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | French II |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | French II Credit Recovery |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Game Programming Foundation I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Hospitality Marketing |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Introduction to Logistics |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Introduction to Business Computer Applications |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Introduction to Health Occupations |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Introduction to Programming |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Introduction to Remote Controlled Vehicle Technologies |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Introduction to Social Media |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Keyboarding |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Logistics I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Logistics II |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Maritime Studies II |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Marketing Education Elective (Marketing & Customer Service) |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Medical Terminology |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Nutrition and Food |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Personal Finance |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Principles of Business |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Principles of Hospitality and Tourism |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Probability and Statistics: AP Statistics |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Psychology |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Psychology: AP Psychology |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Spanish I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Spanish I Credit Recovery |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Spanish II |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Spanish II Credit Recovery |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Spanish III |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Speech I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Sports & Entertainment Marketing |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Technical Reading and Writing |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | Technology Education Elective: Coding I |
| Career Campus Powered by Village Virtual | US History: AP US History |
| | |

ECO Training Center

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---------------------|----------------------|
| ECO Training Center | Marine Operations I |
| ECO Training Center | Marine Operations II |

Edmentum

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|---|
| Edmentum | ACT Prep |
| Edmentum | Algebra I |
| Edmentum | Algebra II |
| Edmentum | American Government |
| Edmentum | Anatomy and Physiology |
| Edmentum | AP Computer Science A |
| Edmentum | Biology |
| Edmentum | Biology II |
| Edmentum | Business Communications |
| Edmentum | Business Computer Applications |
| Edmentum | Business English |
| Edmentum | Business in a Global Economy |
| Edmentum | Chemistry |
| Edmentum | Chemistry AP Chemistry |
| Edmentum | Civics |
| Edmentum | Digital Media I |
| Edmentum | Economics |
| Edmentum | English I |
| Edmentum | English II |
| Edmentum | English III |
| Edmentum | English IV |
| Edmentum | English IV: AP English Literature & Composition |
| Edmentum | Environmental Science |
| Edmentum | Financial Literacy (Formerly Financial Math) |
| Edmentum | Forensic Science |
| Edmentum | French I |
| Edmentum | French II |
| Edmentum | French III |
| Edmentum | French: AP French Language & Culture |
| Edmentum | Geography and World Cultures |
| Edmentum | Geometry |
| Edmentum | Graphics Arts |
| Edmentum | Integrated Math I |
| Edmentum | Integrated Math II |
| Edmentum | Integrated Math III |
| Edmentum | Introduction to Programming |

| Edmentum | Personal & Family Finance |
|----------|--|
| Edmentum | Personal Finance |
| Edmentum | Physical Science |
| Edmentum | Physics |
| Edmentum | Precalculus |
| Edmentum | Principles of Finance |
| Edmentum | Principles of Hospitality & Tourism |
| Edmentum | Principles of Information Technology |
| Edmentum | Principles of the Biomedical Sciences |
| Edmentum | Probability & Statistics |
| Edmentum | Psychology |
| Edmentum | Spanish I |
| Edmentum | Spanish II |
| Edmentum | Spanish: AP Spanish |
| Edmentun | Technology Education Computer Applications |
| Edmentum | U.S. History |
| Edmentum | US History AP U.S. History |
| Edmentum | World Geography |
| Edmentum | World History |

Educational Bedrock* Educational Bedrock, Inc. provides expert ACT® prep, helping students boost scores and core skills.

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---------------------|--------------|
| Educational Bedrock | ACT Prep |

Educational Solutions* A leading K-12 online provider offering core, AP®, world languages, and diverse electives through PEAK Classroom, accredited by Northwestern Accreditation Commission.

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------------|--|
| Educational Solutions | 3D Animation Foundations I |
| Educational Solutions | Accounting |
| Educational Solutions | Adv Javascript, Programming, and Web Development |
| Educational Solutions | Agriscience I |
| Educational Solutions | Agriscience II |
| Educational Solutions | Algebra I |
| Educational Solutions | Algebra II |
| Educational Solutions | AP Biology: Biology II |
| Educational Solutions | Biology |
| Educational Solutions | Business Computer Applications |
| Educational Solutions | Calculus |
| Educational Solutions | Calculus: AP Calculus AB |
| Educational Solutions | Calculus: AP Calculus BC |
| Educational Solutions | Chemistry |
| Educational Solutions | Chinese Mandarin I |
| Educational Solutions | Chinese Mandarin II |

| Educational Solutions | Civics |
|-----------------------|--|
| Educational Solutions | CIW Network Security Section I |
| Educational Solutions | CIW Network Security Section II |
| Educational Solutions | Computer Multimedia Presentations |
| Educational Solutions | Computer Science Elective |
| Educational Solutions | Computer Systems/Networking I |
| Educational Solutions | Computer Technology Literacy |
| Educational Solutions | Criminal Justice Elective I |
| Educational Solutions | Digital Graphics and Animation |
| Educational Solutions | Digital Photography I |
| Educational Solutions | Early Childhood Education |
| Educational Solutions | Earth Science |
| Educational Solutions | English I |
| Educational Solutions | English II |
| Educational Solutions | English III |
| Educational Solutions | English IV |
| Educational Solutions | Entrepreneurship I (BUSINESS) |
| Educational Solutions | French I |
| Educational Solutions | French II |
| Educational Solutions | French III |
| Educational Solutions | Fundamentals of HTML, CSS, and Javascript |
| Educational Solutions | Geography |
| Educational Solutions | Geometry |
| Educational Solutions | German I |
| Educational Solutions | German II |
| Educational Solutions | Java Programming I |
| Educational Solutions | Java Programming II |
| Educational Solutions | Journalism |
| Educational Solutions | Music Appreciation |
| Educational Solutions | Personal Finance |
| Educational Solutions | Physical Science |
| Educational Solutions | Physics |
| Educational Solutions | Physics |
| Educational Solutions | Precalculus & Trigonometry |
| Educational Solutions | Principles of Visual Design |
| Educational Solutions | Probability and Statistics |
| Educational Solutions | Programming Logic and Design |
| Educational Solutions | Psychology |
| Educational Solutions | Psychology: AP Psychology |
| Educational Solutions | Spanish I |
| Educational Solutions | Spanish II |
| Educational Solutions | Spanish III |
| Educational Solutions | Spanish: AP Spanish Language & Culture |
| Educational Solutions | Speech I |
| Educational Solutions | Technology Education Computer Applications |
| | |

| Educational Solutions | U.S. History |
|-----------------------|---------------------------------|
| Educational Solutions | U.S. History: AP U.S. History |
| Educational Solutions | Veterinary Science |
| Educational Solutions | Web Design |
| Educational Solutions | Webmastering |
| Educational Solutions | Word Processing |
| Educational Solutions | World History: AP World History |

eLearning K12 Curriculum LLC

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|---------------------------|
| eLearningK12 | American Sign Language 1 |
| eLearningK12 | American Sign Language 2 |
| eLearningK12 | American Sign Language 3 |
| eLearningK12 | Anatomy and Physiology |
| eLearningK12 | Art in World Cultures |
| eLearningK12 | Calculus Honors |
| eLearningK12 | Chinese I |
| eLearningK12 | Criminal Justice |
| eLearningK12 | Intro to Engineering |
| eLearningK12 | Latin I |
| eLearningK12 | Latin II |
| eLearningK12 | Latin III Honors |
| eLearningK12 | Pre-Calculus Pre-Calculus |
| eLearningK12 | Spanish III |
| eLearningK12 | Spanish IV |

Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University (Fran U)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|---|
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | College Writing II (WRIT 1311) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | Medical Terminology (BIOL 1110) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | Academic Seminar (ACSM 1110) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | General Genetics (BIOL 3325) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | Psych Across the Life Spans (PSYC 2330) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | Biology for Majors II Lab (BIOL 1316L) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | Biology for Majors II (BIOL 1316) |
| Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University | College Algebra (MATH 1315) |

Gateway EMS

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|---|
| Gateway EMS | Emergency Medical Technician |
| Gateway EMS | First Responder/Emergency Medical Responder |

| vay EMS | Medical Terminology | |
|---------|---------------------|--|
|---------|---------------------|--|

Global Geospatial Institute

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------------------|----------------------|
| Global Geospatial Institute | GIS Entry Level |
| Global Geospatial Institute | GIS 101 Introduction |

Global Trucking Academy

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------------|--------------------|
| Global Trucking Academy | Commercial Driving |

Horizon Education

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------|--------------|
| Horizon Education | ACT Prep |

Imagine Learning

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|------------------|---|
| Imagine Learning | Advertising and Sales Promotion |
| Imagine Learning | Agricultural Education Elective |
| Imagine Learning | Algebra I |
| Imagine Learning | Algebra II |
| Imagine Learning | Anatomy and Physiology B (Second Semester) |
| Imagine Learning | AP Human Geography |
| Imagine Learning | AP Psychology |
| Imagine Learning | AP U.S. Government & Politics |
| Imagine Learning | Art Elective (Art History I) |
| Imagine Learning | Art Elective (Introduction to Art) |
| Imagine Learning | Biology |
| Imagine Learning | Business English |
| Imagine Learning | Business in a Global Economy |
| Imagine Learning | Calculus: AP Calculus AB |
| Imagine Learning | Chemistry |
| Imagine Learning | Civics |
| Imagine Learning | Concepts in Probability and Statistics |
| Imagine Learning | Criminal Justice Elective I |
| Imagine Learning | English I |
| Imagine Learning | English II |
| Imagine Learning | English III |
| Imagine Learning | English III: AP English Language & Composition |
| Imagine Learning | English IV |
| Imagine Learning | English IV: AP English Literature & Composition |
| | |

| Imagine Learning | Family & Consumer Sciences |
|------------------|--|
| Imagine Learning | Family Life Education |
| Imagine Learning | Forensic Science I |
| Imagine Learning | Forensic Science II |
| Imagine Learning | Forestry |
| Imagine Learning | French I |
| Imagine Learning | French II |
| Imagine Learning | French III |
| Imagine Learning | General Exploratory Elective (Criminology) |
| Imagine Learning | General Exploratory Elective (Fashion Design) |
| Imagine Learning | General Exploratory Elective (Interior Design) |
| Imagine Learning | General Exploratory Elective (Law & Order) |
| Imagine Learning | General Exploratory Elective (Veterinary Science) |
| Imagine Learning | Geometry |
| Imagine Learning | Medical Terminology |
| Imagine Learning | Music Appreciation |
| Imagine Learning | Personal Finance |
| Imagine Learning | Physical Science |
| Imagine Learning | Physics |
| Imagine Learning | Precalculus |
| Imagine Learning | Principles of Hospitality and Tourism |
| Imagine Learning | Psychology |
| Imagine Learning | Sociology |
| Imagine Learning | Spanish I |
| Imagine Learning | Spanish II |
| Imagine Learning | Spanish III |
| Imagine Learning | Sports and Entertainment Marketing |
| Imagine Learning | Technology Education (Social Media) |
| Imagine Learning | Trigonometry-Local Elective |
| Imagine Learning | U.S. History |
| Imagine Learning | US History: AP U.S. History |
| Imagine Learning | Word Processing (Computer Applications – Office 2019/Office 365) |
| Imagine Learning | World Geography |
| Imagine Learning | World History |
| Imagine Learning | World History: AP World History |
| | |

Louisiana Christian University

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------------|--|
| Louisiana Christian University | Art Appreciation (AR 200) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Cinema Appreciation (CM 250) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Introduction to Biology (BI 101) Lecture |
| Louisiana Christian University | Introduction to Biology (BI 102) Lab |
| Louisiana Christian University | Civilization I (HI 101) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Finite Math (MA 100) |

| Louisiana Christian University | College Algebra (MA 111) |
|--------------------------------|--|
| Louisiana Christian University | Composition I (EN 101) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Composition II (EN 102) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Earth Science (ES 103) Lecture |
| Louisiana Christian University | Earth Science (ES 104) Lab |
| Louisiana Christian University | Elementary French (FR 101) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Elementary Spanish (SP 101) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Introduction to Psychology (PY 220) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Literary Perspectives Survey of British Literature (EN 200) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Literary Perspectives Survey of American Literature (EN 201) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Music Appreciation (MU 200) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Social Problems (CJ223) |
| Louisiana Christian University | Theater Appreciation (TH 200) |
| Louisiana Christian University | U.S. History I (HI 221) |
| Louisiana Christian University | World Geography (GE 201) |
| | |

Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|--------------------|
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | AP Psychology |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | Computer Science I |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | French I |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | French II |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | Latin I |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | Latin II |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | Spanish I |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | Spanish II |
| Louisiana School of Math, Science and the Arts (LSMSA) | Spanish III |

Loyola University

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------|------------------------------------|
| Loyola University | Introduction to Mass Communication |

MasteryPrep

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|--------------|
| Mastery Prep | ACT Prep |

My Virtual Academy

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------|-------------------|
| My Virtual Academy | Chemistry |
| My Virtual Academy | Child Development |

| My Virtual Academy | Consumer Finance and Banking |
|--------------------|--|
| My Virtual Academy | Digital Media I |
| My Virtual Academy | Economics |
| My Virtual Academy | English I |
| My Virtual Academy | English II |
| My Virtual Academy | English III |
| My Virtual Academy | English IV |
| My Virtual Academy | Entrepreneurship |
| My Virtual Academy | Forensic Science |
| My Virtual Academy | Fundamentals of Video Game Programming |
| My Virtual Academy | Geometry |
| My Virtual Academy | Graphic Arts I |
| My Virtual Academy | Integrated Mathematics I |
| My Virtual Academy | Integrated Science |
| My Virtual Academy | Introduction to Engineering Design |
| My Virtual Academy | Introduction to Programming |
| My Virtual Academy | Music Appreciation |
| My Virtual Academy | Physical Science |
| My Virtual Academy | Physics |
| My Virtual Academy | Precalculus |
| My Virtual Academy | Principles of Information Technology |
| My Virtual Academy | Psychology |
| My Virtual Academy | Spanish I |
| My Virtual Academy | Spanish II |
| My Virtual Academy | U.S. History |
| My Virtual Academy | World History |

New Beginnings Beauty College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------------------|----------------|
| New Beginnings Beauty College | Cosmetology I |
| New Beginnings Beauty College | Cosmetology II |

New Orleans Career Center (NOCC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|----------------------------------|---|
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Culinary Occupations I |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Culinary Occupations II |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Digital Media I |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Digital Media II |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Drafting & Design Technology I |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Drafting & Design Technology II |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | General Technology Education (Introduction to Skilled Crafts) |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Health Occupations Elective |
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Medical Assistant I |

| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Patient Care Technician |
|----------------------------------|-------------------------|
| New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) | Workplace Safety |

Next Level Educational Services

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---------------------------------|-------------------|
| Next Level Educational Services | EKG |
| Next Level Educational Services | Medical Assistant |
| Next Level Educational Services | Nursing Assistant |
| Next Level Educational Services | Phlebotomy |

NOVAC

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|---------------------------|
| NOVAC | Media Arts II |
| NOVAC | Media Arts III |
| NOVAC | Photography I (1 CREDIT) |
| NOVAC | Photography II (1 CREDIT) |

OnToCollege

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|--------------|
| OnToCollege | ACT Prep |

Operation Spark

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|--|
| Operation Spark | Advanced Javascript, Functional Programming, and Web Development |
| Operation Spark | Advanced Javascript, Functional Programming, and Web Development |
| Operation Spark | Fundamentals of HTML, CSS, and Javascript |
| Operation Spark | Fundamentals of HTML, CSS, and Javascript |
| Operation Spark | Fundamentals of Video Game Programming |
| Operation Spark | Internet of Things |

Pelican Chapter, ABC

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|----------------------|---------------------------|
| Pelican Chapter, ABC | AWS Welding 1 |
| Pelican Chapter, ABC | NCCER Electrical Level 1 |
| Pelican Chapter, ABC | NCCER Millwright Level 1 |
| Pelican Chapter, ABC | NCCER Pipefitting Level 1 |

Pinnacle Learning Solutions

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------------------|------------------------|
| Pinnacle Learning Solutions | Fine Arts Survey |
| Pinnacle Learning Solutions | Personal Finance |
| Pinnacle Learning Solutions | Principles of Business |
| Pinnacle Learning Solutions | Spanish I |
| Pinnacle Learning Solutions | Spanish II |
| Pinnacle Learning Solutions | Technical Writing |

Princeton Review

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|------------------|--------------|
| Princeton Review | ACT Prep |

Rosebud Healthcare

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------|---------------------|
| Rosebud Healthcare | Nursing Assistant 1 |

South Arkansas Community College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|----------------------------------|------------------------------------|
| South Arkansas Community College | Anatomy and Physiology |
| South Arkansas Community College | Anatomy and Physiology II |
| South Arkansas Community College | Health Occupations Elective I |
| South Arkansas Community College | Introduction to Health Occupations |
| South Arkansas Community College | Medical Math |
| South Arkansas Community College | Medical Terminology |
| South Arkansas Community College | NCCER Welding Tech I (SMAW I) |
| South Arkansas Community College | NCCER Welding Tech II (SMAW II) |
| South Arkansas Community College | NCCER Welding Tech III (GMAW I) |
| South Arkansas Community College | NCCER Welding Tech IV (GMAW II) |

St. Agatha Community College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------|----------------------------------|
| St. Agatha Career Center | Electrocardiogram Technician |
| St. Agatha Career Center | Medical Administrative Assistant |
| St. Agatha Career Center | Medical Billing and Coding |
| St. Agatha Career Center | Nursing Assistant |
| St. Agatha Career Center | Patient Care Technician |
| St. Agatha Career Center | Phlebotomy Technician |

St. James Parish Schools

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------|--------------------------------|
| St. James Parish Schools | Art Elective |
| St. James Parish Schools | Business Computer Applications |
| St. James Parish Schools | French I |
| St. James Parish Schools | French II |
| St. James Parish Schools | Math Essentials |
| St. James Parish Schools | Personal and Family Finance |
| St. James Parish Schools | Spanish I |
| St. James Parish Schools | Spanish II |
| St. James Parish Schools | Spanish III |

Test Prep Class

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|---------------------|
| Test Prep Class | ACT Prep |
| Test Prep Class | ACT Prep & WorkKeys |

Top Tutors for Us

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------|--------------|
| Top Tutors for Us | ACT Prep |

University of Holy Cross (UHC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------------|--|
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Accounting I(Principles of Accounting I) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Accounting II(Principles of Accounting II) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Algebra III (Introduction to College Algebra II) (Non-Transferable) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Applied Calculus |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Biology (General Biology) (taken with Lab section) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Biology Lab (General Biology) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Chemistry (General Chemistry I) (taken with Lab section) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Chemistry Lab (General Chemistry I Lab) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | College Algebra |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Drawing I (Art Elective) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Drawing II (Art Elective) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Earth Science Physical |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Earth Science Historical |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Economic (Principles of Economics) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | English Composition I |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | English Composition II |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | English III: Honors (Introduction to College English) (Non-Transferable) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | English IV: Honors (Introduction to College Reading) (Non-Transferable) |

| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Environmental Science |
|--------------------------------|--|
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Foundations of Education (Introduction to Education) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Fundamentals of Public Speaking |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | General Psychology |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Geography of US and Canada |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Introduction to Business |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Introduction to Literary Forms |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Introduction to Philosophy |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Introduction to Sociology |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Introductory Statistics |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Marketing Management (Principles of Management I) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Mathematics Elective (Fundamentals of Mathematics) (Non-Transferable) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Medical Terminology |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Music Appreciation |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Physical Science (taken with Lab section) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Physical Science Lab |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Principles of Economics II MIcroeconomics |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Principles of Marketing |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Project Management (Principles of Management II) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Spanish I (Elementary Spanish I) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Spanish II (Elementary Spanish II) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | U.S. History (History of the United States I) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | U.S. History Honors (History of the United States II) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Western Civ: DE - CHIS 1013 Western CivI (History of Western Civilization I) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Western Civ: DE - CHIS 1123 World Civilization II (His of Wes Civ II) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | Western Civ: DE - CHIS 1123 World Civilization II (Hist of Wes Civ II) |
| University of Holy Cross (UHC) | World Geography |
| | |

Upper Iowa University (UIU)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------------------|------------------|
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | Biology I |
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | Biology II |
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | English III |
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | English IV |
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | Fine Arts Survey |
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | Psychology |
| Upper Iowa University (UIU) | World History |

Youth Challenge Program (YCP)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------------------|--------------------|
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Financial Literacy |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | French I |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | French II |

| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | French III |
|-------------------------------|---|
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Geometry |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Health Science I |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Health Science II |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Physical Science |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Physics |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Pre-Calculus |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Principles of Business |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Spanish I |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Spanish II |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Spanish III |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Speech I - Introduction to Communication and Speech |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Speech I - Public Speaking |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | US History |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | Word Processing (Computer Applications) |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | World Geography |
| Youth Challenge Program (YCP) | World History |
| | |

Youth Educational Services (YES!)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------------------------|--------------|
| Youth Educational Services (YES!) | ACT Prep |

SCA Public Higher Education Providers

*Additional courses available by system and parent request.

Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------------------|---|
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Introduction to Geography (GEOG 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Cultural Geography (GEOG 2113) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Heavy Equipment Operations- Workforce |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | World Civilizations I (HIST 1113) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | World Civilizations II (HIST 1123) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | US History I (HIST 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | US History II (HIST 2023) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | African American History (HIST 2103) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Intro to Health Professions (HLSC 1012) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Medical Terminology (HLSC 1103) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Practical Nursing Fundamentals (HNUR 1214) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Anatomy and Physiology for Healthcare (HNUR 1225) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Nutrition for PN (HNUR 1312) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Pharmacology (HNUR 1324) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Practical Nursing Skills (HNUR 1335) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Negotiations in Business (MANG 1503) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | The Nature of Mathematics (MATH 1003) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | College Algebra (MATH 1213) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Music Appreciation (MUSC 1013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Fundamentals of Safety (MVSB 1002) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Motor Vehicle Service Basics (MVSB 1003) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Electrical Basics (MVSB 1604) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Introduction to Philosophy (PHIL 1013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Introduction to Ethics (PHIL 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Introduction to Logic (PHIL 2113) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Physical Science I (PHSC 1023) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Physical Science II (PHSC 1033) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Pipefitting- Workforce |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | American Government (POLI 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Intro to Psychology (PSYC 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Health, Safety, and Environment (PTEC 2033) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Introduction to Sociology (SOCL 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Contemporary Social Problems (SOCL 2113) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Race Relations (SOCL 2413) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 1013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Elementary Spanish II (SPAN 1023) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Fundamentals of Speech (SPCH 1013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Techniques of Speech (SPCH 2013) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Intro to Theatre (THTR 1013) |

| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Welding Fundamentals (WELD 1113) |
|--------------------------------------|---|
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | Cutting Processes (WELD 1211) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | SMAW I (Fillet Weld I) WELD 1318 |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | SMAW II (WELD 1419) |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | SMAW III (Pipe 2G-6G) WELD 1519 |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | FCAW (Fillet Weld) WELD 2113 |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | GTAW (Pipe Welds 2G to 6G) WELD 2116 |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | FCAW (Fillet and Groove Weld) WELD 2213 |
| Baton Rouge Community College (BRCC) | GMAW (Fillet and Groove Weld) WELD 2313 |

Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|---|
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Elements of Biology I (BLGY 105) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Elements of Biology II (BLGY 106) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Environmental Science (BLGY 107) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Medical Terminology (BLGY 110) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Human Anatomy and Physiology I (BLGY 230) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Human Anatomy and Physiology Lab I (BLGY 230L) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Human Anatomy and Physiology II (BLGY 231) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Human Anatomy and Physiology II Lab (BLGY 231L) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | General Chemistry I (CHEM 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | General Chemistry I Laboratory (CHEM 101L) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Introductory Chemistry (CHEM 107) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Introduction to Criminal Justice (CJUS 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Video Editing (COMM 202) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Adobe Photoshop (COMM 216) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Adobe Illustrator (COMM 218) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Computer Concepts (CTEC 100) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Information Technology Principles (CTEC 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Problem Solving and Programming Techniques (CTEC 102) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Introduction to Scripting (CTEC 104) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Skills for Information Technology (IT) Success (CTEC 107) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | IT Hardware Support (CTEC 112) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | IT Software Support (CTEC 114) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Help Desk Operations (CTEC 118) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Network Essentials (CTEC 155) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Sanitation (CULA 100) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Food Preparation Principles (CULA 120) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Basic Skills Development (CULA 125) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | The Hospitality Industry (CULA 130) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Menu Planning (CULA 150) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Dining Room Service (CULA 160) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Introduction to Education (EDUC 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Composition Corequisite Lab (ENGL 011L) |

Page 21

| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Composition and Rhetoric I (ENGL 101) |
|---|---|
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Composition and Rhetoric II (ENGL 102) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Major British Writers (ENGL 201) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Major American Writers (ENGL 202) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | First Year Student Experience (FYSE 100) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Physical Geography (GPHY 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Regional Geography (GPHY 105) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Western Civilization I (HIST 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Western Civilization II (HIST 102) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | American History I (HIST 201) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | American History II (HIST 202) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Louisiana History (HIST 203) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Industrial Safety (ISAF 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | College Algebra Core Lab (MATH 012L) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Applied Algebra for College Students (MATH 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | College Algebra (MATH 102) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Trigonometry (MATH 112) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Mathematical Concepts (MATH 124) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Applied Technical Mathematics (MATH 129) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Basic Statistics (MATH 210) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Music Appreciation (MUSC 120) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Elemental Physics (PHSC 105) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Environmental Science (PHSC 107) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Physical Geology (PHSC 111) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Nursing Assistant Fundamentals (PNUR 102) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Nurse Asst Skills Application (PNUR 103) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | National Government in the United States (POSC 201) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | State and Local Government (POSC 202) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 201) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Child Psychology (PSYC 205) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Adolescent Psychology (PSYC 206) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Developmental Psychology (PSYC 220) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Social Psychology (PSYC 290) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Abnormal Psychology (PSYC 299) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | World Religions (RLGN 203) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Foundations in Science I (SCI 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Introduction to Sociology (SOCL 2013) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Social Problems (SLGY 202) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Marriage & Family Living (SLGY 203) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Race, Class and Ethnicity (SLGY 207) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Social Psychology (SLGY 290) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 101) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Elementary Spanish II (SPAN 102) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Public Speaking (SPCH 110) |
| Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) | Interpersonal Communication (SPCH 115) |
| | |

| Fundamentals of Electricity and Lab I (TEED 101) |
|---|
| Residential Wiring (TEED 103) |
| Electrical Raceways (TEED 104) |
| National Electrical Code (TEED 132) |
| Print Reading for Engineering and Manufacturing (TEED 142) |
| Introduction to Digital Electronics and Programmable Logic Controllers (TEED 201) |
| Millwright (TEED 205) |
| Generators & Transformer OPS (TEED 230) |
| Electric Motor Controls and Laboratory (TEED 252) |
| Introduction to Theatre (THTR 101) |
| Welding Orientation (WELD 100) |
| Welding Inspection & Testing (WELD 102) |
| Oxyfuel Syst & Cutting Process (WELD 104) |
| SMAW Basic Beads & Fillet Weld (WELD 106) |
| SMAW V-Groove BU/Gouge (WELD 108) |
| SMAW V-Groove Open (WELD 110) |
| FCAW Bsc FILT WId/Bsc Groove W (WELD 112) |
| GTAW Basic Fillet Weld/V-Groov (WELD 114) |
| GMAW Basic Fillet Weld/V-Groov (WELD 116) |
| SMAW Pipe (WELD 118) |
| |

Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|--|
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Principles of Accounting, Part I (ACCT 1100) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | General Biology (BIOL 1010) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Business English (BUSE 1030) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Business Communication (BUSE 1045) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Personal Finance (BUSF 1050) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Introduction to Business (BUSI 1030) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Records and Information Management (BUSO 1100) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Basic Computer Aided Drafting & Design (CADD 1210) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Introduction to Computers (CPTR 1000) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Computer Literacy and Applications (CPTR 1002) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Spreadsheets (CPTR 1320) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Customer Service (CSRV 1000) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Drafting Fundamentals (DRFT 1110) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Geometric Construction (DRFT 1120) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Pictorial Drawing (DRFT 1130) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Drafting Math (DRFT 1160) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | NCCER Core (ELEC 1010) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Basic Electricity (ELEC 1120) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Residential Wiring (ELEC 1210) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Electrical Raceways (ELEC 1220) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | National Electrical Code (ELEC 1230) |

| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Residential Wiring - Installation (ELEC 1311) |
|---|--|
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Generator, Motors, Transformers (ELEC 1330) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Blueprint Interpretation (ELEC 1430) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Motor Controls (ELEC 1440) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Technical Mathematics of Electricians (ELEC 2460) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Introduction to Programmable Logic Controllers (ELEC 2720) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | HVAC Introduction (HACR 1150) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration I (HACR 1160) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration II (HACR 1170) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration III (HACR 1180) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Electrical Fundamentals (HACR 1210) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Electrical Components (HACR 1220) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Electric Motors (HACR 1230) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Applied Electricity and Trouble (HACR 1240) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Introduction to A&P w/ Med Term (HCOR 1200) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Admin Procedures for AH (HCOR 1210) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Nursing Fundamentals (HCOR 1211) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Skills Application (HCOR 1212) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Professional Aspects for Allied Health (HCOR 1300) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Allied Health Communication Techniques (HCOR 1320) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | EKG Techniques (HEKG 1400) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Orientation for PN/AH (HNUR 1000) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Phlebotomy Techniques (HPHL 1420) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Intro Manufacturing (IMFG 1100) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Tools and Equipment Used in Manufacturing (IMFG 1120) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Basic Mechanical (IMFG 1121) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Automation (IMFG 1200) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | AC/DC Electrical (IMFG 1215) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Motor Controls (IMFG 1235) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Fabrication (IMFG 1300) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Wiring/Electrical Blueprint Interpretation (IMFG 1433) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Process Measurements (IMFG 2100) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Understanding Programmable Controllers (IMFG 2123) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Word Processing (ISYS 1440) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Advanced Word Processing (ISYS 1540) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Job Seeking Skills (JOBS 2450) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Introduction to Keyboarding (KYBD 1010) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Freshman Seminar (ORNT 1000) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Occupational Orientation & Safety (WELD 1110) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Intro to Welding Processes (WELD 1113) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Blueprints Metall, Weld Symbols (WELD 1120) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Weld Inspection & Testing (WELD 1130) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Electrical Fundamentals (WELD 1140) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | Oxyfuel Systems and Cutting Processes (WELD 1210) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | SMAW Basic Beads and Fillet Welds (WELD 1410) |
| | |

| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | SMAW V-Groove BU/Gouge (WELD 1412) |
|---|---------------------------------------|
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | SMAW V-Groove Open (WELD 1420) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | SMAW Pipe 5G (WELD 1511) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | SMAW Pipe 6 G (WELD 1512) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | FCAW Basic Fillet Welds (WELD 2110) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | FCAW Groove Welds (WELD 2111) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GTAW Basic Fillet Weld (WELD 2211) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GTAW V-Groove Weld (WELD 2213) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GTAW Pipe 5G (WELD 2220) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GTAW Pipe 6G (WELD 2222) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GMAW Basic fillet Weld (WELD 2310) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GMAW Groove Weld (WELD 2311) |
| Central Louisiana Technical Community College (CLTCC) | GMAW Aluminum Multi-Joint (WELD 2330) |
| | |

Delgado Community College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---------------------------|---|
| Delgado Community College | Abnormal Psychology (PSYC 240) |
| Delgado Community College | Advanced Electrical and Electronics (MOVH 231) |
| Delgado Community College | Advanced Electrical and Electronics Laboratory (MOVH 233) |
| Delgado Community College | Advanced Lathe (MTTC 233) |
| Delgado Community College | Advanced Mill (MTTC 243) |
| Delgado Community College | African American History (HIST 141) |
| Delgado Community College | African-American Literature (ENGL 244) |
| Delgado Community College | Agile Project Management (CMIN 275) |
| Delgado Community College | American History I (HIST 205) |
| Delgado Community College | American History II (HIST 206) |
| Delgado Community College | American Literature I (ENGL 211) |
| Delgado Community College | American Sign Language I (ASLS 101) |
| Delgado Community College | American Sign Language II (ASLS 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Architectural Applications in CADD (CADD 212) |
| Delgado Community College | Architectural Design II (ARCH 120) |
| Delgado Community College | Architectural Design III (ARCH 210) |
| Delgado Community College | Architectural Design IV (ARCH 285) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic Culinary Skills (CULA 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic Electricity (ELEC 112) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic FCAW and GMAW (WLDG 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic FCAW and GMAW (WLDG 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic Lathe (MTTC 231) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic Mill (MTTC 241) |
| Delgado Community College | Basic Shielded Metal Arc Welding (SMAW) (WLDG 110) |
| Delgado Community College | Blueprint Reading (CADD 110) |
| Delgado Community College | Brake Systems (MOVH 154) |
| Delgado Community College | Brake Systems Laboratory (MOVH 156) |
| Delgado Community College | Business Computer Applications (BUSG 224) |

| Delgado Community College | Calculus I (MATH 221) |
|---------------------------|--|
| Delgado Community College | Chemistry I (non-science majors) (CHEM 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Chemistry I (Science Majors) (CHEM 141) |
| Delgado Community College | Chemistry I Lab (Science Majors) (CHEM 143) |
| Delgado Community College | Child Psychology (PSYC 225) |
| Delgado Community College | Chorus 1 (MUSC 141) |
| Delgado Community College | College Algebra (MATH 130) |
| Delgado Community College | College Algebra Corequisite (MATH 030) |
| Delgado Community College | College Success Skills (CCSS 107) |
| Delgado Community College | Commercial Wiring (ELEC 141) |
| Delgado Community College | Computer and Internet Literacy (CMIN 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Computer Forensics and Cyber Crime (CMIN 248) |
| Delgado Community College | Computer Fundamentals for Technicians (TECH 104) |
| Delgado Community College | Computerized Numerical Control (MTTC 271) |
| Delgado Community College | Constitutional Law (POLI 261) |
| Delgado Community College | Construction Practices and Codes (ARCH 160) |
| Delgado Community College | Contemporary Math (MATH 120) |
| Delgado Community College | Contemporary Math Corequisite (MATH 020) |
| Delgado Community College | Customer Service (BUSG 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Cyberlaw (BUSL 210) |
| Delgado Community College | Developmental Psychology (PSYC 226) |
| Delgado Community College | Digital Illustration Software (ADOT 135) |
| Delgado Community College | Digital Logic Functions (ELEC 208) |
| Delgado Community College | Digital Photography I (VISC 142) |
| Delgado Community College | Electrical Blueprints (ELEC 103) |
| Delgado Community College | Electrical Calculations (ELEC 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Electrical Raceways (ELEC 120) |
| Delgado Community College | Elementary French I (FREN 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Engine Diagnosis and Repair (MOVH 211) |
| Delgado Community College | Engine Diagnosis and Repair Laboratory (MOVH 213) |
| Delgado Community College | Engine Performance I: Components and Systems (MOVH 206) |
| Delgado Community College | Engine Performance I: Components and Systems Laboratory (MOVH 208) |
| Delgado Community College | English Composition I (ENGL 101) |
| Delgado Community College | English Composition II (ENGL 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Environmental Science I (SCIE 141) |
| Delgado Community College | Environmental Technology (ARCH 230) |
| Delgado Community College | Essentials of Nursing (HESC 100) |
| Delgado Community College | Exterior Finishes (CRPT 223) |
| Delgado Community College | FCAW and GMAW Groove Welds (WLDG 202) |
| Delgado Community College | Finite Math (MATH 151) |
| Delgado Community College | First Aid (HESC 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Fluid Mechanics (INCO 263) |
| Delgado Community College | Food Safety and Sanitation (CULA 103) |
| Delgado Community College | Form Carpentry (CRPT 235) |
| | · · |

| Delgado Community College | Forming and Shaping (MTTC 222) |
|---------------------------|---|
| Delgado Community College | Foundational Web Development (CMIN 216) |
| Delgado Community College | Fundamentals of Accounting (ACCT 111) |
| Delgado Community College | Fundamentals of Baking (CULA 207) |
| Delgado Community College | Fundamentals of Communication (CMST 130) |
| Delgado Community College | Fundamentals of Electricity (MOVH 130) |
| Delgado Community College | Fundamentals of Information Technologies and Systems (CMIN 204) |
| Delgado Community College | General Biology I (non-science majors) (BIOL 101) |
| Delgado Community College | General Biology I (Science Majors) (BIOL141) |
| Delgado Community College | General Biology I Lab (non-science majors) (BIOL 107) |
| Delgado Community College | General Biology I Lab (Science Majors) (BIOL 143) |
| Delgado Community College | General Microbiology (Science Majors) (BIOL 210) |
| Delgado Community College | History and Theory of Architecture (ARCH 180) |
| Delgado Community College | Human Anatomy and Physiology I (BIOL 251) |
| Delgado Community College | Human Anatomy and Physiology I Laboratory (BIOL 253) |
| Delgado Community College | Human Anatomy and Physiology II Laboratory (BIOL 254) |
| Delgado Community College | Humanities Through the Arts (HUMA 105) |
| Delgado Community College | Industrial Wiring (ELEC 202) |
| Delgado Community College | Interior Finishes (CRPT 231) |
| Delgado Community College | Interpersonal Communication (CMST 231) |
| Delgado Community College | Intro to Theatre (THEA 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to American Government (POLI 180) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Baking and Pastry (PAST 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Business (BUSG 129) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to C++ (CMIN 214) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to CADD (CADD 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Care and Development of Young Children (CDYC 105) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Concepts in Physics (PHYS 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Corrections (CRJU 103) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Cosmetology (COSM 111) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Criminal Justice (CRJU 105) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Culinary Arts (CULA 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Diesel Technology (YMAU 10009) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Drafting (CADD 125) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Graphic Design (VISC 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Health Care Professions (HESC 151) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Hospitality Industry (HOST 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Information Assurance (CMIN 246) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Logistics (MANG 206) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Motor Vehicle Technology (MOVH 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Operations Management (MANG 220) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Paralegal Studies (BUSL 202) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Parametric Modeling (CADD 200) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Philosophy (PHIL 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Policing (CRJU 101) |
| <u> </u> | - ' ' |

| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Practical Nursing (PRNU 101) |
|---------------------------|--|
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Precision Machining (MTTC 212) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Process Technology (INCO 102) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 127) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Sociology (SOCI 151) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Travel and Tourism (HOST 103) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Visual Arts (FNAR 121) |
| Delgado Community College | Introduction to Welding Fundamentals (WLDG 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Introductory Anatomy and Physiology (BIOL 161) |
| Delgado Community College | Introductory Anatomy and Physiology Laboratory (BIOL 163) |
| Delgado Community College | Introductory Statistics (MATH 203) |
| Delgado Community College | Jazz Ensemble I (MUSC 145) |
| Delgado Community College | Jazz Ensemble II (MUSC 146) |
| Delgado Community College | Linux Systems Fundamentals (CNET 197) |
| Delgado Community College | Louisiana History (HIST 260) |
| Delgado Community College | Louisiana Real Estate Law (RLST 261) |
| Delgado Community College | Macroeconomics (ECON 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Major Instrument I (MUSC 181) |
| Delgado Community College | Manufacturing Logistics (MANG 265) |
| Delgado Community College | Medical Nutrition Therapy for Nursing and Allied Health (HESC 109) |
| Delgado Community College | Medical Terminology (HESC 111) |
| Delgado Community College | Microbiology of Human Pathogens (BIOL 211) |
| Delgado Community College | Microeconomics (ECON 202) |
| Delgado Community College | Modeling and Texturing for 3D Animation and Games (ADOT 161) |
| Delgado Community College | Music Appreciation (MUSC 105) |
| Delgado Community College | Music Theory II (MUSC 110) |
| Delgado Community College | National Electric Code I (ELEC 123) |
| Delgado Community College | National Electric Code II (ELEC 124) |
| Delgado Community College | NCCER Technical Core (TECH 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Network Design (CNET 277) |
| Delgado Community College | Network Multiunit Systems (CNET 117) |
| Delgado Community College | Network System Basics (CNET 157) |
| Delgado Community College | Nutrition for the Culinary Professional (CULA 213) |
| Delgado Community College | Office Practices and Specifications (ARCH 165) |
| Delgado Community College | Pharmacology in Nursing (NURS 105) |
| Delgado Community College | Photo Editing for Windows (ADOT 131) |
| Delgado Community College | Physical Geology (GEOL 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Physical Science I (SCIE 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Piano Class I (MUSC 113) |
| Delgado Community College | Pixel Design Software I (VISC 204) |
| Delgado Community College | Practicum: Precision Machining (MTTC 280) |
| Delgado Community College | Principles of Accounting I (ACCT 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Principles of Management (MANG 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Principles of Marketing (MARK 201) |
| Delgado Community College | Principles of Real Estate (RLST 161) |
| · - | I . |

| Delgado Community College | Process Instrumentation I (INCO 131) |
|---------------------------|---|
| Delgado Community College | Process Instrumentation II (INCO 132) |
| Delgado Community College | Process Technology Equipment (INCO 141) |
| Delgado Community College | Process Technology Practicum (INCO 297) |
| Delgado Community College | Process Technology Systems (INCO 242) |
| Delgado Community College | Process Technology: Unit Operations (INCO 243) |
| Delgado Community College | Project Management (CRPT 238) |
| Delgado Community College | Property Management (RLST 180) |
| Delgado Community College | Psychology of Adjustment (PSYC 217) |
| Delgado Community College | Python Programming Logic I (CMIN 203) |
| Delgado Community College | Real Estate Finance (RLST 265) |
| Delgado Community College | Real Estate Sales and Marketing (RLST 175) |
| Delgado Community College | Residential Wiring and Installation (ELEC 131) |
| Delgado Community College | Safety and Environmental Principles (INCO 105) |
| Delgado Community College | SMAW Groove Welds (WLDG 115) |
| Delgado Community College | Social Psychology (PSYC 245) |
| Delgado Community College | Soups, Stocks, and Sauces (CULA 208) |
| Delgado Community College | Special Topics in CADD (CADD 245) |
| Delgado Community College | Starting a New Business (BUSG 115) |
| Delgado Community College | Steering and Suspension Systems (MOVH 217) |
| Delgado Community College | Steering and Suspension Systems Laboratory (MOVH 219) |
| Delgado Community College | Structural/Civil Applications in CADD (CADD 231) |
| Delgado Community College | Supply Chain Management (MANG 229) |
| Delgado Community College | Transportation Management (MANG 208) |
| Delgado Community College | Trigonometry (MATH 131) |
| Delgado Community College | Truck Brakes (YMAU 10021) |
| Delgado Community College | Two-Dimensional Design (VISC 131) |
| Delgado Community College | Veterinary Medical Terminology (VETT 103) |
| Delgado Community College | Warehouse and Inventory Management (MANG 230) |
| Delgado Community College | Western Civilization I (HIST 101) |
| Delgado Community College | Windows Server (CNET 178) |
| Delgado Community College | World Regional Geography (ANTH 181) |
| | |

Fletcher Technical Community College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Air Intake and Exhaust Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Applied Elec & Troubleshooting |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Basic Electrical Skills I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Basic Electrical Skills II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Brakes |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Business Communication |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Career Preparation |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Central Air Conditioning I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Central Air Conditioning II |

| Fletcher Technical Community College | College Algebra |
|--------------------------------------|---|
| Fletcher Technical Community College | College Algebra (Coreq Model) |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Computer Literacy |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Conduit Bending |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Contemp Mathemat (Coreq Model) |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Cooling Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Cutting Processes-CAC/PAC |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Development of Young Children |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Developmental Psychology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Electrical System |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Electrical Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Eng Ident & Oper Princi |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Engine Control Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Engine Fuel Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Engine Identification & Operating Principles |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Diesel Engine Parts Identification and Operating Principles |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Domestic Refrigeration |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Electric Motors |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Electrical Raceways & Fittings |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Electricity I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Electricity II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Elementary Spanish I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Elementary Spanish II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Engine Diagnostics |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Engine Mounting and Alignment |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Engine Performance I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Engine Repair |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Engines |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | English Composition I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | English Composition II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Environmental Science |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | FCAW 6GR Pipe |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | FCAW Basic Fillet Weld |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | FCAW Groove Welds |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Gen Biology I - Princ of Biol |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Gen Biology II - Division of Life |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | General Bio Lab (Sci Majors) |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | General Bio Lab II (Sci Majors) |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | General Biol Lec (Sci Majors) |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | General Biol Lec II (Sci Majors) |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | General Body Structure |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | GMAW Basic Fillet Weld |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | GMAW Groove Weld |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | GTAW Aluminum Multi-Joint |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | GTAW Basic Multi-Joint |
| . • | |

| Fletcher Technical Community College | Heating & Air Conditioning |
|--------------------------------------|---|
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology I L |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology II L |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | HVAC Introduction |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Instrumentation Apprentice I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Instrumentation Apprentice II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Instrumentation Fundamentals |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Instrumentation Technician I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Instrumentation Technician II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Intro to American Government |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Intro to Computer Applications |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Intro to Poetry and/or Drama |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Intro to Psychology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Intro to Sociology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Intro to Visual Arts |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Introduction to Automotive Technology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Introduction to Basic Construction Skills |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Introductory Craft Skills I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Introductory Craft Skills II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | IPT Equipment I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | IPT Equipment II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Literature & Language Methods |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Louisiana History |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Marine Air Intake and Exhaust Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Marine Cooling Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Medical /Clinical Assistant I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Medical Office Terminology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Medical/Clinical Assistant II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Music Appreciation |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Nursing Fundamentals |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Occupational Safety |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Offshore Safety & Compliance |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Oil & Gas Production I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Oxyfuel Systems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Physical Geology |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Principles of Refrigeration I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Principles of Refrigeration II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Principles of Refrigeration III |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Process Diagrams |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Public Speaking |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Race, Class & Ethnicity |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Residential Electrician I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Residential Electrician II |
| | |

| Fletcher Technical Community College | Room Air Conditioners |
|--------------------------------------|---------------------------------|
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Safety & Intro to Diesel Eng |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Safety Skills & Intro |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Safety Skills & Intro to Diesel |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Skills Application |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | SMAW Basic Beads |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | SMAW Fillet Weld |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | SMAW V-Groove BU/Gouge |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | SMAW-V Groove BU/Gourge |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Social Problems |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Steering & Suspension |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Trigonometry |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | Western Civilization I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | World History I |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | World History II |
| Fletcher Technical Community College | World Regional Geography |
| | |

Grambling State University

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|----------------------------|--|
| Grambling State University | American National Government- PS 201 |
| Grambling State University | Art Appreciation-ART 105 |
| Grambling State University | College Algebra-MATH 131 |
| Grambling State University | Environmental Chemistry-CHEM 101 |
| Grambling State University | Financial Accounting Prin./Concept- ACCT 201 |
| Grambling State University | Freshman Composition I-ENG 101 |
| Grambling State University | Freshman Composition II-ENG 102 |
| Grambling State University | Fundamentals of Public Speaking-THEA 212 |
| Grambling State University | General Business-GB 150 |
| Grambling State University | General Psychology-PSY 200 |
| Grambling State University | Human Growth and Development-ED 200 |
| Grambling State University | Intro to Criminal Justice- CJ 101 |
| Grambling State University | Intro. to Comp & Software Appli- CIS 115 |
| Grambling State University | Intro. to Sociology- SOC 201 |
| Grambling State University | Introduction to Social Science-SOC 101 |
| Grambling State University | Precalculus I- MATH 147 |
| Grambling State University | Principles of Biology-BIOL 103 |
| Grambling State University | Principles of Biology-BIOL 104 |
| Grambling State University | Principles of Health Promotion- HPR 205 |
| Grambling State University | Trigonometry-MATH 132 |
| Grambling State University | World History I-HIST 103 |
| Grambling State University | World History II- World History 1500- HIST 104 |
| Grambling State University | American National Government- PS 201 |
| Grambling State University | Art Appreciation-ART 105 |
| Grambling State University | College Algebra-MATH 131 |
| Grambling State University | Environmental Chemistry-CHEM 101 |

Page 32

| Grambling State University | Financial Accounting Prin./Concept- ACCT 201 |
|----------------------------|--|
| Grambling State University | Freshman Composition I-ENG 101 |
| Grambling State University | Freshman Composition II-ENG 102 |
| Grambling State University | Fundamentals of Public Speaking-THEA 212 |
| Grambling State University | General Business-GB 150 |
| Grambling State University | General Psychology-PSY 200 |
| Grambling State University | Human Growth and Development-ED 200 |
| Grambling State University | Intro to Criminal Justice- CJ 101 |
| Grambling State University | Intro. to Comp & Software Appli- CIS 115 |
| Grambling State University | Intro. to Sociology- SOC 201 |
| Grambling State University | Introduction to Social Science-SOC 101 |
| Grambling State University | Precalculus I- MATH 147 |
| Grambling State University | Principles of Biology-BIOL 103 |
| Grambling State University | Principles of Biology-BIOL 104 |
| Grambling State University | Principles of Health Promotion- HPR 205 |
| Grambling State University | Trigonometry-MATH 132 |
| Grambling State University | World History I-HIST 103 |
| Grambling State University | World History II- World History 1500- HIST 104 |
| | |

Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|---|
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Art Appreciation (ARTS 120) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Shop Management and Sales (BARB 2111) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Lab State Board Review (BARB 2131) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | General Biology I (BIOL 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Intro Human Anat & Physiology (BIOL 110) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Human Anatomy & Physiology I (BIOL 221) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Business English (BUSE 1030) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Business (BUSN 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Basic Computer Aided Drafting and Design (CADD 1210) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | General Chemistry 1 (CHEM 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | NCCER Core Intro. Craft Skills (CORE 1000) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Programming Logic & Design (CSCI 192) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Safety Skills & Intro to Diesel (DPET 1120) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Diesel Engine Parts Identification and Operations (DPET 1130) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Residential Wiring (ELEC 1210) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | English Composition I (ENGL 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | English Composition II (ENGL 102) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | American Literature 1 (ENGL 203) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Freshman Studies Seminar (FRST 100) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Physical Geology (GEOL 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | HVAC Introduction (HACR 1150) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Principles of Refrigeration I (HACR 1160) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | NURSE FUNDAMENTALS I (HCOR 1211) |

| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Western Civilization I (HIST 101) |
|---|---|
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Western Civilization II (HIST 102) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | History of the US 1492-1877 CHS (HIST 201) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | History of the US 1877- Present (HIST 202) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | History of the US 1877- Present CHS (HIST |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Medical Terminology (HMDT 1170) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Intro to Ind Maintenance Tech (IMMT 1110) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Material Handling and Rigging (IMMT 1210) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | College Algebra (MATH 110) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Precalculus (MATH 120) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Statistics (MATH 210) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Calculus I (MATH 220) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Music Appreciation (MUSC 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Music Appreciation TAP (MUSC |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Freshman Seminar (ORNT 1000) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | State & Local Government (POLI 202) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 201) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Child Psychology (PSYC 225) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Developmental Psychology (PSYC 226) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Sociology (SOCL 201) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Intro to PUBLIC SPEAKING (SPCM 120) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Teach & Learn Diverse Setting TAP |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Occupational Orient & Safety (WELD 1110) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Blueprint, Metallurgy, & Weld Sym (WELD 1120) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Welding Inspection & Testing (WELD 1130) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Oxyfuel Systems (WELD 1210) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Cutting Processes-CAC/PAC (WELD 1310) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | SMAW Basic Beads (WELD 1410) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | SMAW Fillet Welds (WELD 1411) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | SMAW - V-GROOVE BU/GOUGE (WELD 1412) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | SMAW - V - Groove Open (WELD 1420) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | SMAW - Pipe 2G (WELD 1510) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | SMAW - Pipe 5G (WELD 1511) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | FCAW - Basic Fillet Welds (WELD 2110) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | FCAW - Groove Welds (WELD 2111) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | History of the US 1492-1877 (HIST 201) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Cultural Geography (GEOG 202) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Physical Geography (GEOG 205) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Computers (CINS 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Skills Application for CNA (HCOR 1212) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Professionalism for Healthcare (HCOR 1160) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Criminal Justice (CJUS 101) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Introduction to Computers (CPTR 1000) |
| Louisiana Delta Community College (LaDelta) | Teach & Learn Diverse Setting (TEAC 201) |
| , | U / |

Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|---|
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Culture Growth (ANTH 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Orientation to Biological Sciences (BIOL 1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Biology I (BIOL 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Biology II (BIOL 1002) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Biology Laboratory I (BIOL 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Human Anatomy and Physiology I (BIOL 1161) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Human Anatomy and Physiology II (BIOL 1162) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Biology for Science Majors I (BIOL 1201) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Biology for Science Majors II (BIOL 1202) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Cellular and Molecular Biology (BIOL 3090) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Biochemistry (BIOL 4110) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Business (BUSN 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Intro Chemistry for Non-Science Major I (CHEM 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Chemistry I (CHEM 1201) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Chemistry Laboratory I (CHEM 1301) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Organic Chemistry I (CHEM 3261) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Organic Chemistry II (CHEM 3262) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Organic Chemistry I (CHEM 3361) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Organic Chemistry Laboratory II (CHEM 3362) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Instrumental Analysis (CHEM 4500) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Advanced Organic Chemistry (CHEM 4562) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Criminal Justice (CJUS 1107) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | The Judicial Process (CJUS 2132) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Criminal Law (CJUS 2275) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Personal Productivity Using IT Tools (CMIS 1150) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Fundamentals of Information Systems (CMIS 2100) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Communication Fundamentals (CMST 1061) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Mass Media (CMST 2000) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Public Speaking (CMST 2060) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Media Writing (CMST 2151) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Computer Programming (CSCI 1250) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Object-Oriented Design (CSCI 2351) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Applications of Cybersecurity (CSCI 3362) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Computer Organization and Design (CSCI 3501) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Computer Networks (CYBR 3501) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Intro to Early Childhood Education (ECED 2001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Principles of Macroeconomics (ECON 2010) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Principles of Microeconomics ECON 2020 |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Characteristics of Exceptional Students (EDCI 2700) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Meetings Diverse Needs in Today's Classroom (EDCI 3800) |
| | |

| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | English Composition II (ENGL 1002) |
|--|---|
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | English Composition II (ENGL 2002) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Creative Writing (ENGL 2005) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Poetry (ENGL 2027) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Myths, Legends, and Folklore (ENGL 2084) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Shakespeare (ENGL 2148) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Studies in Literary Traditions and Themes (ENGL 2323) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Technical Writing (ENGL 3002) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American Literature I (ENGL 3070) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Fine Arts (FIAR 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Interdisciplinary Survey of the Arts (FIAR 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Basic Principles of Graphic Design (FIAR 1554) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | World Regional Geography (GEOG 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Medical Terms for Health Professionals (HESC 1010) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Quality Management (HESC 3200) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | History of Western Civilization I (HIST 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | History of Western Civilization II (HIST 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American History I (HIST 2055) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American History II (HIST 2057) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American Sign Language I (INTR 1320) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American Sign Language II (INTR 1321) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Aerobic Conditioning (KINS 1142) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | M M Health and PE for the Elem School (KINS 2600) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | College Algebra (MATH 1021) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Plane Trigonometry (MATH 1022) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Contemporary Mathematics (MATH 1029) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Geometry, Reasoning, and Measurement (MATH 1202) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Calculus with Bus and Econ Applications (MATH 1431) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Calculus I-A (MATH 1540) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Calculus 1-B (MATH 1541) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Statistics (MATH 2011) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Calculus III-A (MATH 2047) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Calculus III-B (MATH 2048) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Principles of Management (MGMT 3200) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Music Appreciation (MUSI 1751) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Philosophy (PHIL 1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Physical Science I (PHSC 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Physical Science II (PHSC 1002) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Physical Science Laboratory (PHSC 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Physics (PHYS 2001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Physics II (PHYS 2002) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Physics Laboratory I (PHYS 2108) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Physics Laboratory II (PHYS 2109) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Nursing (PNUR 1013) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Fundamental Issues of Politics (POLI 1001) |
| | |

| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American Government (POLI 2051) |
|--|--|
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 2000) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Educational Psychology (PSYC 2060) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Developmental Psychology (PSYC 2070) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Child Psychology (PSYC 2076) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Adolescent Psychology (PSYC 2078) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Positive Psychology: Virtues and Character Strengths (PSYC 3004) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Physiological Psychology (PSYC 4034) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Religion (RELG 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introductory Sociology (SOCL 2001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Elementary Spanish II (SPAN 1002) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Introduction to Theatre (THTR 1020) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Acting (THTR 1025) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | American Musical Theater (THTR 3020) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Healthcare Language Applications (HESC 1400) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | Human Geography (GEOG 1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Alexandria (LSUA) | General Anthropology (ANTH 1001) |
| | |

Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|--|
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Financial Accounting (ACCT2001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Managerial Accounting (ACCT2101) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Agriculture (AGRI1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Medical Terminology (ALLH1013) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Anatomy and Physiology Survey (ALLH1800) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Animal Science (ANSC1011) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Dairy Science (ANSC1048) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Intro to social and cultural anthropology (ANTH1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Historical Survey of the Arts (ART1440) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Historical Survey of the Arts (ART1441) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Intro to painting (ART1849) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Business (BADM1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Business Correspondence (BAS2300) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | General Biology (BIOL1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | General Biology (BIOL1002) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Microorganisms and Man (BIOL1011) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Microorganisms and Man Lab (BIOL1012) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Human Anatomy (BIOL1160) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Human Anatomy Lab (BIOL1161) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Biology for Science Majors (BIOL1201) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Biology for Science Majors II (BIOL1202) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Biology Lab for Science Majors (BIOL1208) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Biology Lab for Science Majors II (BIOL1209) |

| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Principles of genetics (BIOL2153) |
|--|---|
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Human Physiology (BIOL2160) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Human Physiology Lab (BIOL2161) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Chemistry I (CHEM1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Basic Chemistry (CHEM1201) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Basic Chemistry w/Course Materials (CHEM1202) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Basic Chemistry Lab (CHEM1212) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Web-Introduction to Criminal Justice (CJ 1107) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Web - Police Process (CJ 2131) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Web - Criminal Justice (CJ 2151) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Criminology (CJ 2200) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Juvenile Delinquency (CJ 2220) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Correctional Processes (CJ 2133) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Fundamentals of Communication (CMST1061) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Interpersonal Communication (CMST2010) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Public Speaking (CMST2060) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Computer Science (CSC 1011) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Fundamentals of Programming (CSC 1015) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Local Area Networks (CSC2212) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Operating Systems (CSC 2230) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | System Analysis and Design (CSC2253) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Intro to C/C++ Programming (CSC 2264) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Programming -Visual Basic (CSC 2030) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | PC Services and Network Support (CSC2210) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Database Management Systems (CSC 2250) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Project Management (CSC 2257) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Software Security (CSC 2260) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Visual C++ Programming (CSC 2265) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Programming in JAVA (CSC 2280) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Health Informatics (CSC 2330) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Sonography (DMS 1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Principles of Microeconomics (ECON2000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Principles of Macroeconomics (ECON2010) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Economic Principles (ECON2030) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Intro to the Study of Education (EDCI1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Art Education for Elementary Teachers (EDCI2271) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Characteristics of Exceptional children (EDCI2700) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Emergency Management in High Threat Situations (EMGT1500) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | English Composition (ENGL1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | English Composition (ENGL1002) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Business Writing (ENGL2002) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | A Survey of English Literature from the Beginnings to 1798 (ENGL2020) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | A Survey of English Literature from 1798 to Present (ENGL2022) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Fiction (ENGL2025) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Poetry (ENGL2027) |
| | |

| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | American Literature I (ENGL2071) |
|--|---|
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Web- American Literature II (ENGL2072) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Modern World Literature (ENGL2202) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to African American Literature (ENGL2674) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Environmental Science (ENVS1126) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Human Geography- World Regional Geography (GEOG1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Western Civilization to 1500 (HIST1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Western Civilization from 1500 (HIST1003) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | The United States to 1865 (HIST2055) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | American History II (HIST2057) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | History of Louisiana (HIST2071) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Conditioning Exercises (HPRE1142) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Individual Wellness and Public Health (HPRE1600) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Microcomputer Applications in Business (ISDS2100) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | College Mathematics (MATH1015) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | College Algebra (MATH1020) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | College Algebra (MATH1021) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Plane Trigonometry (MATH1022) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Elementary Statistics (MATH1425) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Calculus with Business and Economic Applications (MATH1431) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Analytic Geometry and Calculus I (MATH1550) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Analytic Geometry and Calculus II (MATH1552) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Mass media (MC 2000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Web-Music Appreciation (MUS 1751) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to the Nursing Profession (NURS1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Philosophy (PHIL1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Philosophy - Elementary Logic (PHIL1021) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Physical Science (PHSC1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Physical Science (PHSC1002) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Principles of Physics (PHYS1001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | General Physics (PHYS2001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Physics Lab (PHYS2108) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | American Government (POLS2051) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC2000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Education Psychology (PSYC2060) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Developmental Psychology of the Life Span (PSYC2070) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Child Psychology (PSYC2076) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Adolescent Psychology (PSYC2078) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Radiology (RADT1000) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introductory Sociology (SOCL2001) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Current Social Problems (SCOL2501) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Marriage and Family Relationships (SOCL2505) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Elementary Spanish (SPAN1102) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Elementary Spanish (SPAN1101) |
| Louisiana State University - Eunice (LSUE) | Introduction to Theatre (THTR1020) |
| | |

Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|---|
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Biology Principles I (BIOS 110) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Human Anatomy & Physiology I (BIOS 284) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Human Anatomy & Physiology I Lab (BIOS 284L) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Criminal Justice (CJ 107) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Human Communication (COMM 130) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Public Speaking (COMM 135) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Computer Literacy (CSC 115) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Foundations of Education (ED 201) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Educational to Tech in Education (ED 202) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Intro to Special Education (ED 250) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | English Composition I (ENGL 105) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | English Composition II (ENGL 115) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Survey of British Literature I (ENGL 205) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Environmental Science (ENSC 101) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | History of Renaissance to Contemporary Art (FA 241) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Elementary French I (FREN 101) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Elementary French II (FREN 102) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Physical Geography (GEOG 251) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | History of Western Civilization to 1500 (HIST 105) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | History of Western Civilization, 1500-1815 (HIST 106) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | History of Western Civilization: 1815 to the Present (HIST 107) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | United States History to 1877 (HIST 145) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | United States History since 1877 (HIST 146) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Medical Terminology (KHS 201) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | College Algebra (MATH 121) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Plane Trigonometry (MATH 122) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Precalculus (MATH 123) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Statistics (MATH 141) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Applied Statistics (MATH 210) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Analytic Geometry and Calculus I (MATH 221) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Exploring Philosophy (PHIL 105) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Physical Sci (PHSC 105) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | General Physics (PHYS 251) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | General Physics Laboratory (PHYS 251L) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | General Physics for Science Majors (PHYS 261) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Laboratory Work for Science Majors (PHYS 261L) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Educational Psychology (PSYC 206) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 101) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to the Theatre (THEA 160) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Biology Principles II (BIOS 120) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Global Insights on Health (KHS 240) |

| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Math Concepts (MATH 111) |
|--|--|
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Western Civilization 1500-1815 (HIST 106) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to American Literature (ENGL 210) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Environmental Science (ENSC 101) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Geology (GEOL 105) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Biology Principles II (BIOS 120) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Global Insights on Health (KHS 240) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Math Concepts (MATH 111) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Western Civilization 1500-1815 (HIST 106) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to American Literature (ENGL 210) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Environmental Science (ENSC 101) |
| Louisiana State University - Shreveport (LSUS) | Introduction to Geology (GEOL 105) |
| | |

Louisiana State University (LSU)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|----------------------------------|--|
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Digital Art I (ART 2050) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | General Biology I (BIOL 1001) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | General Biology II (BIOL 1002) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Personal Finance Management (CFS 1062) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Chemical Fundamentals (CHEM 1001) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introduction to Engineering (ENGR 1050ENGR 1050) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Western Civilization I (HIST 1001) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Western Civilization II (HIST 1003) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Basic Mathematics and Applications (MATH 1015) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Contemporary Mathematics (MATH 1029) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | American Popular Music (MUS 1600) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Music Appreciation (MUS 1751) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introductory Special Topics in Natural Resources (RNR 2062) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introductory Chemistry I (CHEM 1001) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introductory Chemistry II (CHEM 1002) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | General Chemistry I (CHEM 1201) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | General Chemistry II (CHEM 1202) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Special Topics in Computer Science: Programming Digital Media (CSC 2700) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Teaching, Schooling, and Society (EDCI 2030) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Education and Diverse Populations (EDCI 2040) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Composition (ENGL 1001) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Composition II (ENGL 2000) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introduction to Fiction (ENGL 2025) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introduction to Poetry/Drama (ENGL 2027) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introduction to Engineering (ENGR 1050) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Western Civilization to 1500 (HIST 1001) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Western Civilization since 1500 (HIST 1003) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | World History to 1500 (HIST 1005) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | World History since 1500 (HIST 1007) |

| Louisiana State University (LSU) | The United States to 1865 (HIST 2055) |
|----------------------------------|--|
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | The United States from 1865 to the Present (HIST 2057) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | African American History (HIST 2061) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | College Algebra (MATH 1021) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Trigonometry (MATH 1022) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Introduction to Contemporary Mathematics (MATH 1029) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Business Calculus (MATH 1431) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Differential Calculus (MATH 1530) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Integral Calculus (MATH 1540) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Intro to Computer Music (MUS 2745) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Elementary Spanish (SPAN 1101) |
| Louisiana State University (LSU) | Elementary Spanish (SPAN 1102) |
| | |

Louisiana Tech University (La Tech)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------------------------|---|
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Art Appreciation - ART 290 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Basic Statistics - STAT 200 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | College Algebra - MATH 100 B,C |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | College Algebra - MATH 101 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Computer Tools for Business - CIS 110 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Conceptual Physics I - PHYS 205 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Conceptual Physics II - PHYS 206 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Elementary French - FREN 101 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Elementary French - FREN 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Elementary German - GERM 101 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Elementary German - GERM 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Elementary Spanish - SPAN 101 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Elementary Spanish - SPAN 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Essentials of Human Anatomy and Physiology - BISC 224 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Freshman Comp I - ENGL 101 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Freshman Comp II - ENGL 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Fundamentals of Biology - BISC 101 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Fundamentals of Biology - BISC 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | General Physics I - PHYS 209 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | General Physics II - PHYS 210 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | General Psychology - PSYC 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | History of the United States, 1492 - 1877 - HIST 201 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | History of the United States, 1877 - present - HIST 202 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intermediate French - FREN 201 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intermediate French - FREN 202 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intermediate German - GERM 201 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intermediate German - GERM 202 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intermediate Spanish - SPAN 201 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intermediate Spanish - SPAN 202 |

| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intro to British Literature, Beginnings to Romantic Era - ENGL 210 |
|-------------------------------------|--|
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intro to Inorganic Chemistry - CHEM 120 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intro to Medical Terminology - HIM 103 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Intro to Organic Chemistry and Biochemistry - CHEM 121 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Introduction to British Literature, Romantic Era to Present - ENGL 211 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Introduction to Medical Terminology - HIM 103 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | Trigonometry - MATH 112 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | World History since 1500 - HIST 102 |
| Louisiana Tech University (La Tech) | World History to 1500 - HIST 101 |

McNeese State University

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--------------------------|--|
| McNeese State University | INTRO-AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS (AGEC201) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO AGRICULTURE (AGRI111) |
| McNeese State University | GENERAL ANIMAL SCIENCE (ANSC101) |
| McNeese State University | BASIC DESIGN I (ART 101) |
| McNeese State University | ART AND THE COMPUTER (ART 105) |
| McNeese State University | PHOTOGRAPHY, AN INTRODUCTION (ART 228) |
| McNeese State University | CLAY AND FORM, AN INTRODUCTION (ART 245) |
| McNeese State University | CREATIVE ARTS, CULTURE_COMMUNI (ART 251) |
| McNeese State University | ART HISTORY: ANCIENT THRU MEDIEVAL (ART 261) |
| McNeese State University | ART HISTORY: RENSANCE TO MODERN (ART 262) |
| McNeese State University | INTERMEDIATE CLAY I (ART 345) |
| McNeese State University | TOPICS IN NON-WESTERN ART HIST I (ART 461) |
| McNeese State University | EXPLORING THE ARTS (ARTS151) |
| McNeese State University | TOPICS IN CONTEMPORARY BUSINESS (BADM120) |
| McNeese State University | LEGAL ENVIRONMENT OF BUSINESS (BADM201) |
| McNeese State University | ANALYTICAL TOOLS FOR BUSINESS DESIGN (BADM275) |
| McNeese State University | INTRO TO BIOLOGY I LAB (BIOL101) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO BIOLOGY I (BIOL101) |
| McNeese State University | INTRO TO BIOLOGY II LAB (BIOL102) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO BIOLOGY II (BIOL102) |
| McNeese State University | LIVING WORLD I (BIOL105) |
| McNeese State University | MICRO FOR NURSE & ALLIED HEALTH (BIOL201) |
| McNeese State University | MICRO_NURS & ALLIED HLTH LAB (BIOL201) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY MICRO LAB (BIOL211) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY MICROBIOLOGY (BIOL211) |
| McNeese State University | HUM ANATOMY,PHYSIOLOGY I LAB (BIOL225) |
| McNeese State University | HUM ANATOMY,PHYSIOLOGY I LAB (BIOL225) |
| McNeese State University | HUM ANATOMY,PHYSIOLOGY II LAB (BIOL226) |
| McNeese State University | HUMAN ANATOMY,PHYSIOLOGY II (BIOL226) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY GENETICS (BIOL315) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY GENETICS LAB (BIOL315) |
| McNeese State University | GENERAL CHEMISTRY I (CHEM101) |

| McNeese State University | GENERAL CHEMISTRY I LAB (CHEM101) |
|--------------------------|--|
| McNeese State University | GENERAL CHEMISTRY II (CHEM102) |
| McNeese State University | GENERAL CHEMISTRY II LAB (CHEM102) |
| McNeese State University | INTEGRATED CHEMISTRY (CHEM120) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO CRIMINAL JUSTICE (CJUS111) |
| McNeese State University | CRIMINAL LAW (CJUS252) |
| McNeese State University | FUNDAMENTALS OF PUBLIC SPEAKING (COMM201) |
| McNeese State University | FOUNDTNS_CS FRESHMN SUCCESS (CSCI100) |
| McNeese State University | INTRO TO COMPUTER SCIENCE I (CSCI180) |
| McNeese State University | MICROECONOMICS (ECON203) |
| McNeese State University | MACROECONOMICS (ECON204) |
| McNeese State University | PORTFOLIO MGMT_TEACHER ED PROG (EDUC110) |
| McNeese State University | THEORIES, PRINCIPLES-LRNG, TCHNG (EDUC203) |
| McNeese State University | ORIN-MULTICULTURAL,DIV_EDUC (EDUC204) |
| McNeese State University | ENGLISH COMPOSITION I (ENGL101) |
| McNeese State University | ENGLISH COMPOSITION II (ENGL102) |
| McNeese State University | SURVEY-BRITISH LITERATURE II (ENGL202) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO LITERATURE I (ENGL203) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO LITERATURE II (ENGL204) |
| McNeese State University | INTR-PROFESSIONAL WRITING WKSP (ENGL253) |
| McNeese State University | CREATIVE WRITING WKSHP-POETRY (ENGL271) |
| McNeese State University | ADVANCED ENGLISH GRAMMAR (ENGL351) |
| McNeese State University | INTR TO ENGR SCIENCE, COMPUTING (ENGR109) |
| McNeese State University | INTRO TO ENGINEERING (ENGR110) |
| McNeese State University | GEN ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE I (ENSC101) |
| McNeese State University | GEN ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE II (ENSC102) |
| McNeese State University | ELEMENTARY FRENCH I (FREN101) |
| McNeese State University | ELEMENTARY FRENCH II (FREN102) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO GEOGRAPHY (GEOG111) |
| McNeese State University | EUROPEAN HISTORY TO 1648 (HIST101) |
| McNeese State University | EUROPEAN HISTORY SINCE 1648 (HIST102) |
| McNeese State University | WORLD CIVILIZATION TO 1500 (HIST121) |
| McNeese State University | WORLD CIVILIZATION SINCE 1500 (HIST122) |
| McNeese State University | AMERICAN HISTORY TO 1877 (HIST201) |
| McNeese State University | AMERICAN HISTORY SINCE 1877 (HIST202) |
| McNeese State University | FIRST AID AND CPR/AED (KNES111) |
| McNeese State University | EXERCISE, FITNESS, & NUTRITION (KNES124) |
| McNeese State University | KINESIOLOGY (KNES331) |
| McNeese State University | ELEMENTARY LATIN I (LATN101) |
| McNeese State University | LATN102 ELEMENTARY LATIN II CP MSU Spring |
| McNeese State University | COLLEGE ALGEBRA RECITATION (MATH110) |
| McNeese State University | COLLEGE ALGEBRA (MATH113) |
| McNeese State University | FINITE MATHEMATICS (MATH130) |
| McNeese State University | TRIG AND ANALYTIC GEOMETRY (MATH175) |
| McNeese State University | PRECALCULUS (MATH177) |
| | |

| McNeese State University | CALCULUS I (MATH190) |
|--------------------------|--|
| McNeese State University | CALCULUS II (MATH291) |
| McNeese State University | MULTIVARIABLE CALCULUS (MATH292) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO MASS COMMUNICATION (MCOM131) |
| McNeese State University | MUSIC APPRECIATION (MUSC215) |
| McNeese State University | NUTRITION (NFSC131) |
| McNeese State University | SPORTS NUTRITION (NFSC344) |
| McNeese State University | MEDICAL TERMINOLOGY (NRHP100) |
| McNeese State University | CRITICAL THINKING IN NURSING (NURS210) |
| McNeese State University | FRESHMAN ORIENTATION (ORIN101) |
| McNeese State University | MICROSOFT EXCEL FOR BUSINESS (OSBC207) |
| McNeese State University | CRITICAL THINKING (PHIL102) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO PHILOSOPHY (PHIL201) |
| McNeese State University | BIOMEDICAL ETHICS, DECISION MAKING (PHIL251) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY ASTRONOMY (PHSC102) |
| McNeese State University | GENERAL PHYSICS I (PHYS201) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY PHYSICS LAB I (PHYS205) |
| McNeese State University | UNIVERSITY PHYSICS I (PHYS211) |
| McNeese State University | AMERICAN GOVERNMENT (POLS201) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTION TO PSYCHOLOGY (PSYC101) |
| McNeese State University | PSYCHOLOGY OF HUMAN DEVELOPMENT (PSYC233) |
| McNeese State University | CHILD PSYCHOLOGY (PSYC260) |
| McNeese State University | ADOLESCENT PSYCHOLOGY (PSYC261) |
| McNeese State University | ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY (PSYC431) |
| McNeese State University | INTRODUCTORY SOCIOLOGY (SOCL201) |
| McNeese State University | SOCIAL PROBLEMS (SOCL211) |
| McNeese State University | ELEMENTARY SPANISH I (SPAN101) |
| McNeese State University | INTERMEDIATE SPANISH I (SPAN201) |
| McNeese State University | INTERMEDIATE SPANISH II (SPAN202) |
| McNeese State University | SIGN LANGUAGE I (SPED440) |
| McNeese State University | ELEM PROBABILITY,STAT INFERENCE (STAT231) |
| | |

Nicholls State University

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---------------------------|--------------|
| Nicholls State University | ART 282 |
| Nicholls State University | ASTR 101 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 105 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 106 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 114 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 115 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 116 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 117 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 155 |
| Nicholls State University | BIOL 156 |

| Nicholls State University | CHEM 105 |
|---------------------------|----------|
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 106 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 109 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 110 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 111 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 112 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 113 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 114 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 221 |
| Nicholls State University | CHEM 226 |
| Nicholls State University | CMPS 107 |
| Nicholls State University | CMPS 108 |
| Nicholls State University | CMPS 109 |
| Nicholls State University | CMPS 130 |
| Nicholls State University | CMPS 200 |
| Nicholls State University | COMD 350 |
| Nicholls State University | CRJU 260 |
| Nicholls State University | CRJU 290 |
| Nicholls State University | CRJU 291 |
| Nicholls State University | CULA 101 |
| Nicholls State University | ECON 211 |
| Nicholls State University | EDUC 250 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 101 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 102 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 212 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 213 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 215 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 216 |
| Nicholls State University | ENGL 468 |
| Nicholls State University | FREN 101 |
| Nicholls State University | GEOG 103 |
| Nicholls State University | GEOG 104 |
| Nicholls State University | GEOL 101 |
| Nicholls State University | GEOL 102 |
| Nicholls State University | GOVT 101 |
| Nicholls State University | GOVT 252 |
| Nicholls State University | HIST 101 |
| Nicholls State University | HIST 150 |
| Nicholls State University | HIST 151 |
| Nicholls State University | HIST 255 |
| Nicholls State University | HIST 256 |
| Nicholls State University | MACO 101 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 100 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 101 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 102 |
| | |

| Nicholls State University | MATH 106 |
|---------------------------|----------|
| Nicholls State University | MATH 110 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 117 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 165 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 166 |
| Nicholls State University | MATH 214 |
| Nicholls State University | MUS 105 |
| Nicholls State University | MUS 190 |
| Nicholls State University | MUS 193 |
| Nicholls State University | MUS 194 |
| Nicholls State University | NURS 312 |
| Nicholls State University | OIS 200 |
| Nicholls State University | PHYS 101 |
| Nicholls State University | PHYS 102 |
| Nicholls State University | PSYC 101 |
| Nicholls State University | PSYC 131 |
| Nicholls State University | SOCI 151 |
| Nicholls State University | SOCI 204 |
| Nicholls State University | SPAN 101 |
| Nicholls State University | SPAN 102 |
| Nicholls State University | SPCH 101 |
| Nicholls State University | UNIV 101 |
| | |

Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|-----------------------------------|
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | American History |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | American History II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Applied Bldg Technology Math |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Applied Calculus |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | AutoCAD |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Basic Anatomy Struct and Function |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Basic Electrical Fundamentals |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Basic Electricity and DC |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Basic Engine Performance |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Basic Word Processing |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Blueprint Reading |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Blueprint Metal & Welding |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Brake Systems |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | British Literature |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Carpentry |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | College Algebra |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Communication & Emp Skills |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Culinary History & Development |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Customer Service |

| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Cutting Processes CAC/PAC |
|---|--------------------------------------|
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Drones I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Drones II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | EKG Applications |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Electricity |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Elementary Physics |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Elementary Spanish I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Elementary Spanish II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Elementary Statistics |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Emergency Medical Tech I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Emergency Medical Tech II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | EMT - Ambulance Operation |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | English Comp I Suppl |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | English Composition I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | English Composition II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | FCAW - Basic Fillet Welds |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Fundamentals of Pharm Tech Math |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Gen Biology I (Science Major) |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Gen Biology II (Science Major) |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Gen Chemistry (Sci Majors) |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | General Chemistry I NonScience Major |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | GMAW - Basic Fillet Weld |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Growth/Development of Young Children |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | GTAW - Basic Multi-Joint |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | GTAW - PIPE 5G |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | GTAW PIPE 2G |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | GTAW PIPE 6G |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Hand/Power Tools |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Human Anatomy & Physiology |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | HVAC Introduction |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Intro to Baking/Pastry |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Intro to Basic EMT |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Intro to Criminal Justice |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Intro to Technology & Service |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction and Safety |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Biology I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Biology II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Business |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Corrections |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Culinary Skills |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Electronics |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Psychology |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Sociology |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Speaking |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Introduction to Theatre |
| | |

| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Med Term Transferable |
|---|--------------------------------------|
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Medical Terminology |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Motors & Generators |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Music Appreciation |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Nurse Assistant |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Nursing Assistant Fundamentals |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Nursing Assistant Skills Application |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Occupational Orientation and Safety |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Oxyfuel Systems |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharm Tech Practice Lab I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharmacology I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharmacology II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharmacy Practice II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharmacy Practice Lab II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharmacy Practice Lab III |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pharmacy Tech Practice I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Phlebotomy |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Plane Trigonometry |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Practicum |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pre-PN Anatomy, Phy,& Nutrition |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pre-PN Foundations & Perspectives |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Pre-PN Foundations w/ Geri Clinical |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Preschool Curriculum |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration III |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Professionalism for Pharm Tech |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Residential Wiring |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Sanitation and Safety |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | SMAW - BASIC Beads |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | SMAW - Fillet Weld |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | SMAW - V Groove Open |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Survey of World Art History I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Suspension and Steering System |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Technical Drafting |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Transformers |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Welding Inspection and Testing |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Western Civilization I |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Western Civilization II |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | Working with Young Children |
| Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) | World Literature I |

Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-----------------|--------------|
| | |

| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Heating and AC (AUTO 1002 |
|--|--|
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Intro to Automotive Technology (AUTO 1002) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Transmission, Transaxel, and Manuel Drives (AUTO 1343) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Brakes (AUTO 1542) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Engine Performance I (AUTO1860) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Engine Performance II (AUTO 1870) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Adm Procedures for Med Offices (BOTH 1210) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Computer Literacy & Applications(CPTR 1002) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Business Computer Applications (CPTR 1103) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Customer Service (CSRV 1000) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Fundamentals of Solar (ELEC 1003) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Intro to Electrician (ELEC 1013) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Basic Electricity (ELEC 1034) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | English Composition I (ENGL 1015) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Intro to Anatomy & Physiology (HCOR 1200) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Nursing Fundamentals I (HCOR 1211) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Skills Application (HCOR 1212) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Comm Tech in Healthcare (HCOR 1601) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Nursing Fundamentals I (HCOR 1211) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Skills Application (HCOR 1212) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Prof Aspects for HC Providers (HCOR 1801) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Orientation to Constr. Trade (HCVO 1013) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Introduction to Earth Moving (HCVO 1023) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Construction Tech & Equipment (HCVO 1133) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Soils and Machinery (HCVO 1143) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | American History 1 (HIST 2010) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Phlebotomy (HPHL 1013) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Phlebotomy Clinical (HPHL 1023) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Introduction to HVAC (HVAC 1013) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Principles of Refrigeration (HVAC 1023) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Industrial Tools & Calculation (IIET 1012) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Electrical Circuits I (IIET 1022) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Electrical Circuits II (IIET 1032) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Control Systems Theory & Pract (IIET 2014) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Inst. Process Measurement I (IIET 2024) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Inst. Process Measurement II (IIET 2034) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Blueprint Reading (IMMT 1120) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Pipefitting (IMMT 1311) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Millwright I (IMMT 1320) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Millwright II (IMMT 1330) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Basic Electricity (IMMT 1410) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Basic Electricity Lab (IMMT 1411) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Motor Controls (IMMT 1430) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Programmable Logic Controllers (IMMT 1440) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Introduction to Keyboarding (KYBD 1010) |
| | |

| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Introduction to Keyboarding (KYBD 1010) |
|--|--|
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Work Readiness (LEAD 1003) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | College Algebra (MATH 1015) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Physical Science (PHSC 1015) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Orientation and Safety (PLMB 1003) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Tools and Mechanics (PLMB 1013) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Water and Waste (PLMB 1033) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Methods and Materials (PLMB 1053) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | SMAW Basic Bead (WELD 1023) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | GTAW Basic Multi-Joint (WELD 1074) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | SMAW - Fillet Weld (WELD 1411) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | SMAW V-Groove Open/BU/GOUGE (WELD 1421) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | SMAW PIPE 2G (WELD 1510) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | GTAW Basic Multi-Join (WELD 1074) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | SMAW Pipe 5G (WELD 1511) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | SMAW Pipe 6G (WELD 1512) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | GMAW Basic Fillet/Groove Welds (WELD 2093) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | FCAW Basic Fillet Weld/Groove (WELD 2100) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Industrial Workplace Safety (WKSF 1003) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Nurse Aide Written Exam (YCNA 1010) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | Skills Nurse Aide Exam (YCNA 1020) |
| Northwest Louisiana Technical College (NWLTCC) | EKG I |
| | |

Northwestern State University (NSU)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------------------------|-------------------------------|
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Anthropology 1510 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 1011 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 1021 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 1060 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 2240 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 2250 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 2251 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 2260 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Biology 2261 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Business Administration 1040 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Chemistry 1030 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Chemistry 1031 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Chemistry 1040 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Chemistry 1041 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Chemistry 1070 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Child and Family Studies 2000 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Communications 1010 |

| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Communications 2020 |
|-------------------------------------|---|
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Communications 2050 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Communications 2500 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Criminal Justice 1100 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Criminal Justice 2500 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Culinary Arts 2050 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Economics 2000 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Economics 2010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Education 2020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Educational Psychology 2020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | English 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | English 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | English 2070 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | English 2110 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Finance 2150 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Fine Arts 1040 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | French 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | French 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Geography 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Geography 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | History 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | History 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | History 2010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | History 2020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Hospitality Management and Tourism 1000 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Hospitality Management and Tourism 1050 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 1060 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 1090 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 2010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 2050 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 2100 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Mathematics 2110 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Nutrition 1030 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Philosophy 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Philosophy 2020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Political Science 2010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Political Science 2020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Psychology 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Psychology 2050 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Science 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Science 1020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Science 2010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Science 2020 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Social Work 2100 |
| | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |

| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Sociology 1010 |
|-------------------------------------|----------------|
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Spanish 1010 |
| Northwestern State University (NSU) | Spanish 1020 |

Nunez Community College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|-------------------------|--------------------------------|
| Nunez Community College | Adm Early Childhood Programs |
| Nunez Community College | American Government |
| Nunez Community College | American History from 1865 |
| Nunez Community College | American History to 1865 |
| Nunez Community College | Art Appreciation |
| Nunez Community College | Baking |
| Nunez Community College | Basic Food Preparation |
| Nunez Community College | Case Analysis and Writing |
| Nunez Community College | Coastal Science |
| Nunez Community College | College Algebra |
| Nunez Community College | College Algebra Lab |
| Nunez Community College | College Trigonometry |
| Nunez Community College | Computer Graphs & Maps |
| Nunez Community College | Criminology |
| Nunez Community College | EKG II |
| Nunez Community College | Electrical Construction I |
| Nunez Community College | Electrical Construction III |
| Nunez Community College | Elementary Spanish |
| Nunez Community College | Elementary Spanish I |
| Nunez Community College | Emergency Medical Responder |
| Nunez Community College | English Comp I Lab |
| Nunez Community College | English Composition I |
| Nunez Community College | English Composition II |
| Nunez Community College | Environmental Law |
| Nunez Community College | Environmental Science |
| Nunez Community College | FSM IV- Hosp & Rest Mgmt |
| Nunez Community College | Fund of Effective Speaking |
| Nunez Community College | Fundamentals of Mapping & GIS |
| Nunez Community College | Garde Manger Management |
| Nunez Community College | Gas Metal Arc Welding |
| Nunez Community College | General Biology I |
| Nunez Community College | General Biology I Lab |
| Nunez Community College | General Biology II |
| Nunez Community College | General Biology II Lab |
| Nunez Community College | General Chemistry I |
| Nunez Community College | General Chemistry I Lab |
| Nunez Community College | Guiding & Managing Child Behav |

| Nunez Community College | History of Western Civ II |
|-------------------------|---------------------------------|
| Nunez Community College | Human Anatomy & Phys I Lab |
| Nunez Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology I |
| Nunez Community College | HVAC Introduction |
| Nunez Community College | Industrial & Plant Safety |
| Nunez Community College | Infant & Toddler Curr Developm |
| Nunez Community College | Intro Anatomy & Physiology Lab |
| Nunez Community College | Intro Anatomy and Physiology |
| Nunez Community College | Intro Mech Assembly |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Care&Dev of Yng Child |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Children w/Exception |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to EKG |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Elec. & Elec. Assembly |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Law and the Para Prof |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Philosophy |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Process Technology |
| Nunez Community College | Intro to Theater |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Aerospace |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Business |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Construction |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Culinary Arts |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Digital Art |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Psychology |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Sociology |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to sUAS |
| Nunez Community College | Introduction to Welding |
| Nunez Community College | Legal Ethics |
| Nunez Community College | Legal Research |
| Nunez Community College | Litigation |
| Nunez Community College | M Terminology II |
| Nunez Community College | Major American Writers |
| Nunez Community College | Medical Office Management |
| Nunez Community College | Medical Terminology II |
| Nunez Community College | Medical Terminology I |
| Nunez Community College | Medical Terminology II |
| Nunez Community College | NCCER Instrument Level I |
| Nunez Community College | NCCER Instrument Level III |
| Nunez Community College | Nursing Assistant |
| Nunez Community College | Nutrition and Diet Therapy |
| Nunez Community College | Nutrition for Food Service Prs |
| Nunez Community College | Open Root Welding |
| Nunez Community College | Phlebotomy |
| Nunez Community College | Phlebotomy Clin Externship |
| Nunez Community College | Phlebotomy Lab |
| Nunez Community College | Physical Geology |
| | t . |

| Nunez Community College | Principles of Refrigeration I |
|-------------------------|--------------------------------|
| Nunez Community College | Principles of Refrigeration II |
| Nunez Community College | Print Reading |
| Nunez Community College | Public Speaking |
| Nunez Community College | Quality Control |
| Nunez Community College | Remote Sensing I |
| Nunez Community College | Sanitation |
| Nunez Community College | Shielded Metal Arc Welding I |
| Nunez Community College | Shielded Metal Arc Welding II |
| Nunez Community College | Shielded Metal Arc Welding III |
| Nunez Community College | Soups, Stocks, and Sauces |
| Nunez Community College | Statistics |
| Nunez Community College | Strengthening the CDYC I |
| Nunez Community College | Survey of Microcomputer App |
| Nunez Community College | Welding Aero Manuf |
| Nunez Community College | World History I |
| Nunez Community College | World Literature I |
| Nunez Community College | World Regional Geography I |
| | |

River Parishes Community College (RPCC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|---|
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Administrative Procedures I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | American Government |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | American History I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | American History II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | American Literature I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Applied Algebra |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Applied Algebra CoReq |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Beginning Media Writing |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Principles of Biology II (BIOL 1202) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Fundamentals of Biochemistry ELEC (BIOL 2083) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Human Anatomy & Physiology I (BIOL 2500) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Human Anatomy & Physiology Lab (BIOL 2500L) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Fundamentals of Human Nutrition (BIOL 2600) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | British Literature I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | British Literature II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Business and Professional Comm |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Calculus I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Calculus II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Chemistry I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Chemistry I Lab |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Chemistry II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Chemistry Laboratory I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Chemistry Laboratory II |

| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Child Psychology |
|---|--|
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Clinical Procedures I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Clinical Procedures II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | CNA |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Co-Req for ENGL 1010 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Co-Req for MATH 1100 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | College Algebra |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Contemporary Social Problems |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | CORE 1003 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Networks Essentials (CSCI 1400) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Virtualization (CSCI 1600) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Software Applications I (CSCI 2010) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Customer Service |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Developmental Psychology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Digital Circuits |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Electrical Sys & Equip |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Elementary Spanish I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Elementary Spanish II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | English Composition I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | English Composition II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Environmental Science |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Financial Accounting (ACCT 2010) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Fluid Mechanics |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Fund of Electricity/Electronic |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | General Biology I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | General Biology II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Geometry: Elem&Mdle Schl Teach |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Health Data Content/ Struc. |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Healthcare Reimbursement |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | History of Western Civ. II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Healthcare Law, Ethics & Compliance |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Hither Aces Proc & Ext |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Human A&P I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | HVAC Introduction |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intermediate Spanish II |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Interpersonal Communications (SPCH 2100) |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Computer Technology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Cult & Social Anthrop |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Ethics |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Forensic Anthropology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Health Professions |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Logic |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Philosophy |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro to Process Technology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Intro. to Health Info. Tech. |
| | |

| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Business |
|---|--|
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Geography |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Mass Media |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Psychology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Sociology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Statistics |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Introduction to Visual Arts |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | IT Hardware Support |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Legal Environment of Business |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Macroeconomics |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Med Terminology HIth Careers |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Medical Assistant Externship |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Medical Terminology |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Microeconomics |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Music Appreciation |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Nursing Fundamentals |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Personal Finance |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Pharmacology for Medical Assis MAST 2143 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Phlebotomy |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Physical Science I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Physical Science I Lab |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Plane Trigonometry |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Plant Safety |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Principles of Biology I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Principles of Biology Lab I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Problem Slvng & Programi Techn |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Process Equipment |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Process Equipment Lab |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Process Instrumentation |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Process Instrumentation Lab |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Process System Lab |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Process Systems |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Software Applications I CSCI 2010 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Special Topics in Literature |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Statistical Quality Control |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Tax Accounting ACCT 2613 |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Techniques of Speech |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Welding fundamentals I |
| River Parishes Community College (RPCC) | Women's & Gender Studies |

South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|---|
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Principles of Financial Accounting I (ACCT 2101) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Principles of Financial Accounting II (ACCT 2102) |

| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Financial Accounting (ACCT 2103) |
|--|--|
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Principles of Managerial Accounting (ACCT 2120) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Anthropology (ANTH 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Cultural Anthropology (ANTH 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Biological/Physical Anthropology (ANTH 2020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | World Archaeology (ANTH 2030) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Design I (ARTS 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Survey of the Arts I (ARTS 1100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Survey of the Arts II (ARTS 1200) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Basic Drawing (ARTS 1210) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Art in Education (ARTS 2000) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Painting (ARTS2250) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Information Technology Infrastructure (ASDV2115) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | American Sign Language I (ASLS 1000) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Automotive Technology (AUTO 1002) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Transmission, Transaxle, & Manual (AUTO 1215) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Engine Performances I (AUTO 1225) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Steering and Suspension (AUTO 1406) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Brakes (AUTO 1504) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Electronics I (AUTO 1604) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Electronics II (AUTO 1614) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Engine Repair (AUTO 2114) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Heating and AC (AUTO 2204) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Engine Performance II (AUTO 2304) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Biology I (BIOL 1000) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Biology II (BIOL 1002) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Biology I (BIOL 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Biology I Lab (BIOL 1011) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Biology II (BIOL 1020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Biology II Lab (BIOL 1021) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Botany (BIOL 2013) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Human Anat & Phys I (BIOL 2022) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Human Anat & Phys I Lab (BIOL 2023) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Human Nutrition (BIOL 2042) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Microbiology (BIOL 2100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Microbiology Lab (BIOL 2101) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Business Correspondence (BUSE 1050) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Chemistry I (CHEM 1030) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Chemistry I Lab (CHEM 1031) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Chemistry II (CHEM 1040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Chemistry II Lab (CHEM 1041) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Criminal Justice (CJUS 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | The Criminal Courts (CJUS 2040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Criminal Behavior (CJUS 2050) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Police-Community Relation (CJUS 2080) |
| | |

| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Fundamentals of Human Comm (CMCN 1013) |
|--|---|
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | College Success Skills (COLS 1003) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Property of Skin, Scalp, &Hair (COSM 1002) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Shampoo, Rinse, and Condition (COSM 1003) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro Decontam and Infect Ctrl (COSM 1004) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Cells, Anatomy, & Physiology (COSM 1102) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Manicuring and Pedicuring (COSM 1103) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Wet Hair Styling (COSM 1104) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Hair Cutting (COSM 1213) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Facial Ser., Massage & Make-up (COSM 1304) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Permanent Waving (COSM 1315) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Computer Literacy (CPTR 1005) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Presentation and Publishing (CPTR 1700) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Culinary Calculations (CULN 1103) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Essentials of Dining Room Serv (CULN 1112) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Sanitation and Safety (CULN 1203) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Culinary Skill (CULN 1207) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Cul Pro for Dining Facilities (CULN 1219) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Nutrition (CULN 1223) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Food & Beverage Operations (CULN 1233) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Baking and Pastry I (CULN 2303) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | A la Carte (CULN 2409) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Baking and Pastry II (CULN 2413) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Color & Design (DGMD 1100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Digital Graphics (DGMD 1120) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Typography & Page Layout (DGMD 1130) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Drawing I (DGMD 1140) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Drawing II (DGMD 1150) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Motion Graphic (DGMD 2350) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Web Design (DGMD 2500) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Website Design (DGMD 2520) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro Diesel Eng Parts-ID & OP (DPET 1003) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Safety Skills & Basic Shop and Mechanical Skills (DPET 1013) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Diesel Electrical Systems & Vehicle Electrical Components (DPET 1309) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Fundamentals of Manual Drafting (DRFT 1106) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Computer-Aided Design I (DRFT 1206) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Survey of Economics Principles (ECON 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Microeconomic (ECON 2030) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Principles of Macroeconomics (ECON 2040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Worldview of Teaching & Learn (EDUC 1040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Electrician Fundamentals I (ELEC 1006) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Electrician Fundamentals II (ELEC 1106) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | English Workshop (ENGL 0093) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Rhetoric & Composition (ENGL 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Composition & Critical Thought (ENGL 1020) |
| | |

| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Brit Lit Medieval to the Cent (ENGL 2010) |
|--|--|
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Major British Writers (ENGL 2025) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Amer Lit Reconstruc to Present (ENGL 2040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Creative Writing (ENGL 2045) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Literature (ENGL 2060) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Poetry and/or Drama (ENGL 2065) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Film as Literature (ENGL 2090) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Women's Literature (ENGL 2210) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to African/American Lit (ENGL 2230) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Mythology Folklore (ENGL 2240) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Environmental Science (ENSC 1000) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Occupational Safety (ETRN 1000) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Microprocessors (ETRN 1004) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Basic Electricity (ETRN 1005) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Computer Maintenance I (ETRN 1100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Basic Electronics (ETRN 1105) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Digital Circuits (ETRN 1205) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Programmable Contr (ETRN 2113) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Networking (ETRN 2710) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Motors & Generators (ETRN 2720) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Electronic Troubleshooting I (ETRN 2800) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to French (FREN 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Business (GBUS 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Principles of Management (GBUS 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Principles of Marketing (GBUS 2020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Personal Finance (GBUS 2100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | World Geography (GEOG 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Geography of Food and Cuisines (GEOG 2020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Physical Geography (GEOG 2050) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Geology and Man (GEOL 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Earth Science (GEOL 1030) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Dinosaurs (GEOL 1103) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to A&P with Medical Term (HCOR 1200) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Medical Business Practices (HCOR 1310) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Health Care Professionalism (HCOR 1802) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Western Civilization I (HIST 1020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Western Civilization II (HIST 1021) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | World Civilizations I (HIST 1040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | World Civilizations II (HIST 1041) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | United States History I (HIST 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | United States History II (HIST 2020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | African American History (HIST 2070) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Louisiana History (HIST 2100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Medical Terminology (HLSC 2103) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Nurse Aide Fundamentals (HNUR 1314) |
| | |

| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Safety and Quality Standards (IAMT 1013) |
|--|--|
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Engine Parts Ident & Oper Prin (IAMT 1106) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Keyboarding (KYBD 1200) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Medical Assistant Fundamentals (MAST 1100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Insurance, Billing, Med Code (MAST 2110) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | MA Clinical Procedures I (MAST 2133) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | MA Clinical Procedures II (MAST 2134) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Medication Admin for MA's (MAST 2141) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Medical Assistant Internship (MAST 2234) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Foundational Algebra Workshop (MATH 0088) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Algebra Workshop (MATH 0093) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | College Algebra (MATH 1105) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Trigonometry (MATH 1110) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Applied Calculus (MATH 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introductory Statistics (MATH 2020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Calculus I (MATH 2210) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Calculus II (MATH 2211) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Microcomputer Applications (MCIS 1005) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Music Appreciation (MUSC 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Fundamentals of Music (MUSC 1012) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | History of Rock (MUSC 1020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | History of Jazz (MUSC 2300) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Oil & Gas Exploration and Production (OGPT 1100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Basic Production Operation (OGPT 2100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Production and Safety Systems (OGPT 2200) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Physical Science I (PHSC 1000) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Astronomy I (PHYS 1060) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Physics (PHYS 2070) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Physics Lab (PHYS 2071) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Physics II (PHYS 2080) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Physics Lab II (PHYS 2081) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Foreign Governments (POLI 1020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | American National Government (POLI 1100) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Psychology I (PSYC 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Psychological Science Research (PSYC 2012) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Child Psychology (PSYC 2030) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Adolescent Psychology (PSYC 2040) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Psychology of Adjustment (PSYC 2070) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Social Psychology (PSYC 2070) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Developmental Psychology (PSYC 2080) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Death and Dying (PSYC 2090) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Psychology I (PSYC 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | General Craft Safety (SAFE 1003) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Seminar in First year Stud Exp (SFSE 1003) |
| | |

| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introductory Sociology (SOCI 1010) |
|--|--|
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Contemporary Social Problems (SOCI 2020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Elementary Spanish II (SPAN 1020) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Intro to Theatre and Performing Arts (THEA 1010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Introduction to Acting (THEA 2010) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Occupational Orientation & Safety (WELD 1003) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Cutting Processes (WELD 1103) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Metallurgy and Symbols (WELD 1123) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | SMAW I (WELD 1205) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | SMAW I (WELD 1304) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | SMAW II (WELD 1304) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Electrical Fund & Inspection (WELD 1403) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | GMAW & FCAW I (WELD 2115) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Advanced SMAW V-Groove (WELD 2225) |
| South Louisiana Community College (SoLACC) | Math for Workforce Occupations (WFMA 1003) |
| | |

Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|---|
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | American History I (Hist 2010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | American History II (Hist 2020) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Applied Calculus (Math 1630) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Art History (Art 1060) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Chemistry I (Chem 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Chemistry II (Chem 1020) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | College Algebra (Math 1610) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Drafting (IT 1110) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | English Composition I (Engl 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | English Composition II (Engl 1020) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | General Biology I (Biol 1510) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | General Biology II (Biol 1530) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | General Biology II (Gbio 1530) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Introduction to Education (Edci 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Introduction to Special Education (Edes 1500) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Introduction to Theatre (Thea 1310) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Music Appreciation (Mus 1510) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Physics I (Phys 1910) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Psychology I (Psyc 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Public Speaking (Comm 2110) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Sociology I (Soc 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Spanish I (Span 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Spanish II (Span 1020) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Statistics (Math 2410) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Trigonometry (Math 1620) |

| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | TV Production (Comm 2570) |
|--|-------------------------------------|
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Western Civilization I (Hist 1010) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Western Civilization II (Hist 1020) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Computer Applications (Mgmt 2100) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Descriptive Geometry (IT 1120) |
| Southeastern Louisiana University (SELU) | Anatomy & Physiology I (Biol 2500) |

Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|--|--|
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Animal Science - 10613 - (AGSC 121B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Black American History - (HIST 311B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Calculus I - (SMAT 211B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | College Math - (5 Hr. Format / Coreq.) - (MATH 129B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | College Mathematics I - (MATH 130B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Corequisite English - (ENGL 100B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Developmental Psychology - (PSYC 445 B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Educational Psychology - (SPSY 220B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Elementary Spanish I - (SSPN 101B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Elementary Spanish II (SSPN 102B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Enjoyment of Music - (MUSC 200B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Freshman Composition I - (SENL 101B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Freshman Composition II - (SENL 102B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Biology I - (SBIO 101B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Biology II - (SBIO 102B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Biology Laboratory I - (SBIO 101LB) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Chemistry I - 10997 - (SCHE - 132B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Chemistry Laboratory I - 11002 - (SCHE 132LB) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Psychology - (SPSY 201B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | History of Civilization I - (SHIS 111B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | History of Civilization II - (SHIS 112B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to African American Literature - (SENL 240B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Business and Entrepreneurship - (BUSP 100) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Computer Technology - (CMPS 105B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Criminal Justice - (CRJU 101B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Sociology - (SSOC 201B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Orientation to Agricultural Science - (AGSC 110B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Orientation to Health and Nursing Careers - (HLSC 120B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Plant Science (AGSC 210B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Pre-Calculus I / College Algebra - (SMAT 121B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Pre-Calculus II / Trigonometry- (SMAT 122B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Principles of Education - (CRIN 211B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Soil and the Environment - (AGSC 203B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | U.S. History I - (SHIS 224B) |

| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Understanding the Visual Arts - (SFIA 101B) |
|--|--|
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Financial Accounting Principles (SACC 211B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Business Communication (BUSP 210B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Principles of Economics (SECO 211B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Construction Management (CONS 200B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Elementary French (FREN 120B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Intermediate French (FREN 200B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Techniques of Speech (SPTH 210B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | College Success Skills (FRMN 120B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | U.S. History II - (SHIS 225B) |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Animal Science - 10613 - AGSC 121B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Black American History - HIST 311B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Calculus I - SMAT 211B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | College Math - (5 Hr. Format / Coreq.) - MATH 129B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | College Mathematics I - MATH 130B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Corequisite English - ENGL 100B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Developmental Psychology - PSYC 445 B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Educational Psychology - SPSY 220B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Elementary Spanish I - SSPN 101B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Elementary Spanish II SSPN 102B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Enjoyment of Music - MUSC 200B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Freshman Composition I - SENL 101B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Freshman Composition II - SENL 102B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Biology I - SBIO 101B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Biology II - SBIO 102B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Biology Laboratory I - SBIO 101LB |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Chemistry I - 10997 - SCHE - 132B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Chemistry Laboratory I - 11002 - SCHE 132LB |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | General Psychology - SPSY 201B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | History of Civilization I - SHIS 111B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | History of Civilization II - SHIS 112B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to African American Literature - SENL 240B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Business and Entrepreneurship - BUSP 100 |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Computer Technology - CMPS 105B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Criminal Justice - CRJU 101B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Introduction to Sociology - SSOC 201B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Orientation of Agricultural Science - AGSC 110B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Orientation to Health and Nursing Careers - HLSC 120B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Plant Science |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Pre-Calculus I / College Algebra - SMAT 121B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Pre-Calculus II / Trigonometry- SMAT 122B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Principles of Education - CRIN 211B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Soil and the Environment - AGSC 203B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | U.S. History I - SHIS 224B |
| Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College (SU) | Understanding the Visual Arts - SFIA 101B |
| | |

Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|---|
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | African American Humanities |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | American Government |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Calculus I |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | College Algebra |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | College Algebra CoRequisite |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | College Survival Skills |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Computer Productivity Applications |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Corequisite English |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Criminal Justice System |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Elementary Spanish |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Elementary Statistics |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | English Composition I |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | English Composition II |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Environmental Science Awareness |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Fundamentals of Multicultural Education |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Fundamentals of Public Speaking |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Biology I Lab Non Stem |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Biology I Lab STEM |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Biology I Lecture Non Stem |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Biology I Lecture STEM |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Chemistry |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Psychology |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | General Psychology |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | History of Civilization since 1500 |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | History of Civilization to 1500 |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Human Anatomy and Physiology I Lecture |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Introduction to Art |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Introduction to Business |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Introduction to Sociology |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Introduction to Teaching |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Medical Terminology |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Physical Science I Lecture |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Pre-Calculus |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Pre-Calculus CoRequisite |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Pre-Calculus/Trigonmetry |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | Trigonometry |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | United States History since 1865 |
| Southern University at New Orleans (SUNO) | United States History to 1865 |
| | United States History to 1866 |

Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|---------------------------------|
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Administrative Office Procedure |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Adolescent Psychology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Advanced Web Page Design HTML |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | African-American History |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | African-American Literature |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Algebra for College Students |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Algebra Laboratory I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | American Government |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | American History 1 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | American History 2 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | American History I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | American History II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | American Literature |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Analytic Geometry/Calc I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Analytic Geometry/Calc II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Beginning Modern Dance I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Bus Comm & Professional Dev |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Business Applications I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Business Applications II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Business Communication |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Business Finance |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Business Mathematics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Business Statistics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | CCNA 1 Cisco Networking Basics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | CCNA Practicum/Cooperative Edu |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Certification Review |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Child Development |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Child Psychology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Clinical Practicum |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Co Req Support for English |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | College Success |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Communication and Culture |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Computer Systems Maintenance-A |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Computerized Accounting |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Contemporary Math |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | CoReq Sup for MATH 133S |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Correctional System |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Criminal Evidence & Procedures |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Criminal Justice Practicum |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Criminology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Current Issues |

| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Curric/Plan-Early Childhood Ed |
|---|------------------------------------|
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Cybersecurity Essentials |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Desktop Publishing |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Developmental Psychology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Discrete Structure |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Document Formatting and Production |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Early DiagChildren's Disease |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Educational Psychology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Electrical Circuits I Lec/Lab |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Electrical Circuits Ii Lec/Lab |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Elementary Algebra |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Elementary Spanish I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Elementary Spanish II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Emergency Medical Technician |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Engineering Graphics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | English Fundamentals |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | English Grammar |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | English Literature |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Enjoyment of Music |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Financial Accounting |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Finite Mathematics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Freshman English I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Freshman English I with dev. |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Freshman English II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Fund of Entrepreneurship |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Fundamental of Quality Control |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Fundamentals of Speech |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lab 1 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lab 2 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lab I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lab II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lec 1 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lec 2 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lec I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology Lec II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Biology NON SCIENCE |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Chemistry Lab |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Chemistry Lab I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Chemistry Lab II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Chemistry Lec |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Chemistry Lec I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Chemistry Lec II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Physics Lec & Lab I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | General Psychology |
| | |

| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Health Care Ethics |
|---|------------------------------------|
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | History - Western Civilization 1 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | History - Western Civilization 2 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Human Anat & Physio Lec II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Human Anatomy & Physiology I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Human Anatomy/Phys Lab II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Human Anatomy/Physiology Lab I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Information Systems |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Inorg & Equilib.Chem Lec II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Inorganic Equil Chem Lab II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Instructional Technology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intermediate Algebra |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intermediate Algebra II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Internet Technology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Internship |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Interpersonal Communication |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro Probability & Statistics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Allied Health |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Computer Concepts |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Criminal Justice |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Early Childhood Ed. |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Engineering & Tech |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Petroleum Industry |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Phlebotomy |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Physical Education |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Process Technology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Programming in C++ |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Programming-Python |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Intro to Web Page Design-HTML |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Mass Communication |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Accounting |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Broadcasting |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Business |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Cybersecurity |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Education |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Literature |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Nutrition |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Sociology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Introduction to Theatre |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Judicial Process |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Keyboard Skillbuilding |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Legal Environment of Business |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Louisiana Criminal Law |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Management Information Systems |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Managerial Accounting |
| | |

| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Mechanics of Communication |
|---|--------------------------------|
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Media Writing and Editing |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Medical Ethics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Medical Terminology I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Medical Terminology II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Microbiology Lab |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Microbiology Lecture |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lab 1 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lab 2 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lab I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lab II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lec 2 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lecture 1 |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lecture I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Military Science Lecture II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Multimedia Literacy |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Nursing Assistant |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Organic Chemistry Lab |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Organic Chemistry Lec |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Parenting |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Physical Fitness Workshop |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Physical Science I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Physical Science II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Plane Trigonometry |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Play Activities for Children |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Police Administration |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Practicum-Early Childhood Ed. |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Pre-Calculus Algebra |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Pre-Calculus Algebra Lab |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Prin. of Macro-Economics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Prin. of Micro-Economics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Principles of Accounting I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Principles of Health |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Principles of Management |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Principles of Marketing |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Principles of Supervision |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Problems in Law Enforcement |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Process Instrumentation I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Process Instrumentation II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Process Tech III Operations |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Process Technology Cap/ Co-Op |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Process Technology I Equipment |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Process Troubleshooting |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Programmable Logic Controllers |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Public Speaking |
| | |

| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Records and Database Management |
|---|---------------------------------|
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Safety, Health & Environment |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | School and Community Health |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Semiconductor Circuits I Lc/Lb |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Social and Digital Media |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Social Psychology |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Spreadsheet Applications |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Standard First Aid |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | State/Local Govt. & Admin. |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Stats & Dynamics for Elec Eng |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Structured Programming |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Supp Micro Windows Client Oper |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Team Sports |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Technical Communication |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Technical Physics |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Television Production |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Television Production I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Television Production II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Topics in Computer Infor Syst |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Topics in Computer Science |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Understanding the Arts |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | University Band I |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | University Band II |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | Web Site Construction |
| Southern University at Shreveport (SUSLA) | World Literature |
| | |

SOWELA Technical Community College

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|------------------------------------|---|
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Fundamentals of Accounting (ACCT 1110) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Nursing Fundamentals I (ANUR 1233) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Visual Arts (ARTS 1200) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | General Biology I (BIOL 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | General Biology II (BIOL 1020) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology I Lab (BIOL 2251) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology 1 (BIOL 2253) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Business Ethics (BUSI 2330) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Computer Aided Drafting I (CADD 1101) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Lab Analysis (CLTE 1000) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Criminal Justice (CRMJ 1110) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | College Success (CSSK 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Basic Skills Development (CULN 1103) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Sanitation and Safety (CULN 1133) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Essentials of Dining Room Service (CULN 1172) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Nutrition (CULN 1223) |

| SOWELA Technical Community College | Intro to Culinary Principles (CULN 1506) |
|------------------------------------|---|
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Intro to Baking and Pastries (CULN 1953) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Electrical Safety (ELEC 1000) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Residential Wiring (ELEC 1122) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Motor Controls (ELEC 1220) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Generator & Transform Oper (ELEC 1312) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Blueprint Interpretation (ELEC 1430) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | English Composition I (ENGL 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | English Composition I (ENGL 1014) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | English Composition II (Engl 1020) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | British Literature I (ENGL 2010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Fiction (ENGL 2410) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Environmental Science (ENSC 2000) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Photography I (GART 1030) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Vector Graphics (GART 1040) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Journalism (GART 1225) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Raster Graphics I (GART 1240) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Videography I (GART 2110) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Western Civilization I (HIST 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | World Civilization I (HIST 1210) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | World Civilization 2 (HIST 1220) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | American History I (Hist 2010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | American History II (Hist 2020) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Intro to Industrial Instrument (INST 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | DC Electrical Principles &Appl (INST 1111) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | AC Electrical Principles&Appl (INST 1112) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Application Basics (ITEC 1000) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | IT Fundamentals (ITEC 1005) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | College Algebra (MATH 1100) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | College Algebra (MATH 1106 - 6 Hr Format) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | College Algebra (MATH 1115 - 5 hour format) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Trigonometry (MATH 1223) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Algebra and Trigonometry (MATH 1235) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Elementary Statistics (MATH 2100) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Software Apps (OADM 1150) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Physical Science I (PHSC 1000) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | American Government (POLI 1100) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 2010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Psychology of Human Development (PSYC 2335) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Intro to Process Technology (PTEC 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Plant Safety, Health & Environ (PTEC 2030) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Sociology (SOCL 2010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Theatre (THEA 1013) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Occupational Orient and Safety (WELD 1110) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Blueprint, Metall & Weld Sym (WELD 1120) |
| | |

| SOWELA Technical Community College | Welding Inspection & Testing (WELD 1130) |
|------------------------------------|--|
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Oxyfuel Systems (WELD 1210) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Cutting Processes-CAC/PAC (WELD 1310) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | BASIC Beads (WELD 1410 SMAW) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | SMAW - Fillet Weld (WELD 1411) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | SMAW - V - Groove Open (WELD 1420) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Residential Wiring (ELEC 1122) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Blueprint Interpretation (ELEC 1430) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | DC Electrical Principles &Appl (INST 1111) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Financial Accounting (ACCT 2030) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Managerial Accounting (ACCT 2040) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology 2 Lab (BIOL 2261) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Human Anatomy & Physiology 2 (BIOL 2263) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Business (BUSI 1030) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Personal Finance (BUSI 1090) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Business Communications (BUSI 2300) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | General Chemistry I (CHEM 1010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | General Chemistry I Lab (CHEM 1011) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Corrections (CRMJ 1120) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Police Systems and Practices (CRMJ 1220) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Criminal Law (CRMJ 1332) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Macroeconomics (ECON 2010) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Microeconomics (ECON 2020) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Mythology or Folklore (ENGL 2530) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | History of Louisiana (HIST 2100) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Calculus I (4 Credit Hour) (MATH 2114) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Medical Terminology (MEDL 1300) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Physical Science I Laboratory (PHSC 1100) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Process Instrumentation (PTEC 1330) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Process Instrumentation Lab (PTEC 1331) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Process Equipment (PTEC 1630) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Process Equipment Lab (PTEC 1631) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Statistical Quality Control (PTEC 2070) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Fundamentals of Speech Communication (SPCH 1000) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Public Speaking (SPCH 1200) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Acting I (THEA 2013) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Introduction to Transportation Technology (VMRE 1002) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Occupational Orientation and Safety (WELD 1115) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Allied Cutting Processes (WELD 1215) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Blueprints & Welding Inspection (WELD 1125) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | SMAW Basic Beads & Fillet Welds (WELD 1415) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | SMAW - V Groove 1 (WELD 1425) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | SMAW - V Groove 2 (WELD 1430) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Theories and Principles of Learning and Teaching (EDUC 2030) |
| SOWELA Technical Community College | Orientation to Multiculturalism and Diversity in Education (EDUC 2040) |
| | |

University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|--|
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | BIOL 110/112 Prep |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Calculus Prep |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | CHEM 107 Prep |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | CHEM 108 Prep |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | College Algebra Prep |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Fundamentals of Biology I (BIOL 110) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Fundamentals of Biology I Lab (BIOL 112) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | General Chemistry I (Chem 107) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | General Chemistry II (Chem 108) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Organic I (CHEM 231) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Public Speaking (CMCN 310) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Principles of Macroeconomics (ECON 201) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Principles of Microeconomics (ECON 202) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Introduction to Academic Writing (ENGL 101) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Writing and Research About Culture (ENGL 102) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | British Literature up to 1800 (ENGL 201) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | British Literature from the 1800 to present (ENGL 202) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Environmental Science (ENVS 100) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | College Algebra (MATH 105) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Pre-Calculus Algebra (Math 109) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Pre-Calculus Trigonometry and Function (Math 110) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Survey of Calculus (MATH 250) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Calculus I (MATH 270) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Calculus II (MATH 301) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Differential Equations (MATH 350) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Calculus III (MATH302) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Issues and Trends Influencing Nursing (NURS 104) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Elementary Statistics (STAT 214) |
| University of Louisiana at Lafayette (UL Lafayette) | Appreciation of the Visual Arts (VIAR 120) |

University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe)

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---|--|
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Medical Terminology (AHSC 2000) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Art Appreciation (ART 1009) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | The Living World (BIOL 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Human Biology (BIOL 1010) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Environmental Science (BIOL 2001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Human Anatomy and Physiology (BIOL 2026) |

| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Chemistry I (CHEM 1001) |
|---|--|
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Chemistry II (CHEM 1002) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Chemistry I Lab (CHEM 1003) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Chemistry II Lab (CHEM 1004) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Courts and Criminal Justice (CJUS 2050) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Public Speaking (COMM 2001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Computer Literacy (CSCI 1070) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Foundations of Computer Science (CSCI 1080) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Computer Programming (CSCI 2000) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Navigating Within a Culturally Pluralistic Society (CURR 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Educational Foundations for Diverse Learning (CURR 2001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | English Composition I (ENGL 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | English Composition II (ENGL 1002) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | World Civilization I (HIST 1011) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | World Civilization II (HIST 1012) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | United States History I (HIST 2001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | United States History II (HIST 2002) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Nutrition (HLST 2007) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Elementary Latin I (LATN 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Elementary Latin II (LATN 1002) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | College Algebra (MATH 1011) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Trigonometry (MATH 1012) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Applied Calculus (MATH 1014) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Statistics (MATH 1016) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Enjoyment of Music (MUSC 1091) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Political Science (POLS 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Psychology (PSYC 2001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Developmental Psychology (PSYC 2078) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Introduction to Sociology (SOCL 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Elementary Spanish I (SPAN 1001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Elementary Spanish II (SPAN 1002) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Intermediate Spanish I (SPAN 2001) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Intermediate Spanish II (SPAN 2002) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Enjoying Theatre (THEA 1091) |
| University of Louisiana at Monroe (UL Monroe) | Basic Design (ART 1001) |
| | |

University of New Orleans

| Course Provider | Course Title |
|---------------------------------|--------------|
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | HIST 1001 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | HIST 1002 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | HIST 2501 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | HIST 2502 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | HRT 2020 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | HRT 2070 |

| University of New Orleans (UNO) | MATH 1115 |
|---------------------------------|-----------|
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | MATH 1125 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | MATH 1126 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | PHIL 1000 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | PHIL 2201 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | PHYS 1063 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | PHYS 1065 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | SOC 1051 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | SPAN 3041 |
| University of New Orleans (UNO) | SPAN 3042 |
| | |